

The World's Largest Open Access Agricultural & Applied Economics Digital Library

## This document is discoverable and free to researchers across the globe due to the work of AgEcon Search.

#### Help ensure our sustainability.

Give to AgEcon Search

AgEcon Search
<a href="http://ageconsearch.umn.edu">http://ageconsearch.umn.edu</a>
<a href="mailto:aesearch@umn.edu">aesearch@umn.edu</a>

Papers downloaded from **AgEcon Search** may be used for non-commercial purposes and personal study only. No other use, including posting to another Internet site, is permitted without permission from the copyright owner (not AgEcon Search), or as allowed under the provisions of Fair Use, U.S. Copyright Act, Title 17 U.S.C.

No endorsement of AgEcon Search or its fundraising activities by the author(s) of the following work or their employer(s) is intended or implied.

University of California
Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources
Agricultural Experiment Station
Berkeley, California

### ECONOMIC RESEARCH OF INTEREST TO AGRICULTURE 1994–1996

The Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics Library and
The Department of Agricultural and Resource Economics

December 1997

# University of California Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources Agricultural Experiment Station Berkeley, California

## ECONOMIC RESEARCH OF INTEREST TO AGRICULTURE 1994–1996

Compiled and Edited by Grace Dote

With the Assistance of Eileen Smith

The Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics Library and
The Department of Agricultural and Resource Economics

December 1997

c1997. Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics Library, University of California, Berkeley, CA 94720-3310

ISSN: 0527-0936

All rights reserved. Sections of this publication may be reproduced without the express permission of, but with acknowledgment to, the Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics Library.

Copies of this publication may be requested from: Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics Library, 248 Giannini Hall #3310, University of California, Berkeley, CA 94720-3310 USA. It is also available on the World Wide Web at URL: http://are/berkeley/edu/library/eria.html.

#### INTRODUCTORY NOTE

The following list of publications represents the research activities of the Agricultural economics group in the California Agricultural Experiment Station and the California Cooperative Extension Service. The California Agricultural Experiment Station includes the members of the Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics in the Departments of Agricultural and Resource Economics, University of California, Berkeley and Davis; and in the Department of Resource Economics, University of California, Riverside. The California Cooperative Extension Service includes the Extension Specialists who are members of the Giannini Foundation and who are located on the campuses of Berkeley, Davis, and Riverside. Although not every publication has been included, it is sufficiently comprehensive to present the research work accomplished during the period covered. All titles included in this issue have been received by the Giannini Foundation Library and housed here, except where indicated. A few titles received after the publication of the 1991-93 list have been included here. The list serves not only as a record of published and unpublished materials but also as a reference guide to source materials in the area of agricultural and resource economics research.

This list is in two parts. Part I, *Economic Classification*, includes all of the publications classified into various economic categories. Part II, *Commodity Classification*, includes only those items which pertain explicitly to particular farm products, with the titles on a single group of products brought together under each subheading. These titles are also included in Part I. The arrangement in each section is alphabetical by title.

At the end is the author index of only the Giannini Foundation members for the period covered by this list. The numbers following each name refer to the pages on which his/her works appear in Part I.

Grateful acknowledgment is made to Susan Casement, Librarian, and her assistants for sending us the Davis Giannini Foundation members' publications; to the Giannini Foundation Library staff--especially to Eileen Smith, Library Assistant, for invaluable suggestions and assistance in entering the bibliographic citations using the Endnote Plus program on the Macintosh computer, for formatting and correcting the inconsistancies of the citations, and for overseeing the distribution of the publication; and to Bi Nguyen and Robyn Chong, Student Assistants, for distribution assistance. Acknowledgment is also made to Joel Adlen, Editorial Assistant, Department of Agricultural and Resource Economics, UCB, for advice and conversion of this publication to pdf format for mounting on the Library website. Any omissions or errors in this list are the responsibility of the compiler and editor.

Grace Dote Librarian

Berkeley, California 1 December 1997

#### PUBLICATION AVAILABILITY

For the Giannini Foundation of Agricultural Economics publications, (Giannini Foundation Monographs, Giannini Foundation Information Series, or Giannini Foundation Research Reports), for the Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources publications, and for the University of California, Cooperative Extension publications, write to:

University of California
Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources
Communication Services
6701 San Pablo Avenue
Oakland, CA 94608-1239
Tel. 1 800 004 8840

Tel: 1-800-994-8849 (510) 642-2431

Fax: (510) 643-5470

URL: http://danrcs.ucdavis.edu

For journal articles, consult your library for the journals.

For books, order from the publishers, or consult your library.

For CUDARE Working Papers and informal papers from Berkeley, write to the author:

Dept. of Agricultural and Resource Economics 207 Giannini Hall #3310 University of California Berkeley, CA 94720-3310

For informal papers from Davis, write to the author:

Dept. of Agricultural and Resource Economics University of California Davis, CA 95616 For informal papers by Cooperative Extension Specialists, write to the author at the respective campus:

Cooperative Extension
Dept. of Agricultural and Resource Economics
207 Giannini Hall #3310
University of California
Berkeley, CA 94720-3310

Cooperative Extension
Dept. of Agricultural and Resource Economics
University of California
Davis, CA 95616

Cooperative Extension University of California Riverside, CA 92521

If papers (not books nor journals) are unavailable from the sources listed above, the Giannini Foundation Library will fill requests for copying for a charge per page, plus postage. Prepayment is required. Send inquires for copying and mailing costs to:

Library
Giannini Foundation of
Agricultural Economics
248 Giannini Hall #3310
University of California
Berkeley, CA 94720-3310
(510) 642-7121
FAX: (510) 643-8911

#### TOPIC REFERENCES

Biotechnology

SEE Technology

Economic Development in Underdeveloped Areas

SEE Rural Development: Developing Countries

**Environmental Policies** 

SEE Resource Development and Conservation

Immigration Reform and Control Act

SEE Labor and Wages

Land Reform

SEE Agricultural Policies and Programs

Land-Use Policies

SEE Agricultural Policies and Programs

#### **ABBREVIATIONS**

AEI American Enterprise Institute

AIC Agricultural Issues Center (UCD)

AK Alaska

Agriculture and Natural Resources (UC (System), Div. of ...) **ANR** 

Agricultural Personnel Management Program (UC (System)) **APMP** 

**ARE** Agricultural and Resource Economics

**Applied Economics** Appl. Econ.

Australia

Bureau

associates assoc.

Austl.

Bur.

**CABI** 

CA California

CAB International

Center for Agricultural and Rural Development (IA St. U) **CARD** 

Center for German and European Studies (UCB) **CGES** 

CGIAR Consultative Group on International Agricultural Research

CMEC Comision Mixta para el Estudio del Cafe

CO Colorado

C.R. Costa Rica

CT Connecticut

CUDARE California. University. Department of Agricultural and

Resource Economics

CWES Center for Western European Studies (UCB)

CWWR Centers for Water and Wildland Resources (UCD)

CWRC California Water Resources Center (UCD)

Can. Canada

Col. Colombia

Ctr. Center

Ctr. for Center for Cooperatives (UCD)

Coop.

Comm. Commission

Conf. Conference

Cong. Congress

Coop. Ext. Cooperative Extension

Coor. Coordinated

DANR Division of Agricultural and Natural Resources (UC (System))

Dept. of Agr. Dept. of Agriculture

Dept. of Agr. Dept. of Agricultural and Resource Economics

and Resource

Econ.

Disc. Pap. Discussion Paper

EPTD Environmental and Production Technology Division (IFPRI)

ERS Economic Research Service (USDA)

Econ. Dev. Economic Development Institute (IBRD)

Inst.

Econ. Economics

ed. edited

Eng. England

Ext. Extension

FAO Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations

FIDA Fondo Internacional de Desarrollo Agricola

Figs. Figures

GATT General Agreement on Tariffs and Trade

GPO Government Printing Office (U.S.)

Ger. Germany

IA Iowa

IADB Inter-American Development Bank

IAMA International Agribusiness Management Association

IATRC International Agricultural Trade Research Consortium

IBRD International Bank for Reconstruction and Development (The

World Bank)

IFPRI International Food Policy Research Institute

IICA Instituto Interamericano de Ciencias Agricolas (San Jose, C.R.)

Instituto Interamericano de Cooperacion para la Agricultura

(Santiago, Chile)

ILO International Labor Office (Geneva, Switzerland)

Immig. Immigration

Inst. of Soc. Institute of Social and Economic Research

& Econ. Research

Ita. Italy

Jpn. Japan

MD Maryland

MI Michigan

MN Minnesota

Man. Manatoba (Canada)

Marketing Mrktg.

National Institute for Commodity Promotion Research and Evaluation (Cornell) **NICPRE** 

NJ New Jersey

National Planning Association (now National Policy Association) **NPA** 

**NSW** New South Wales

NV Nevada

NY New York

Nat. Natural

Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development **OECD** 

Oklahoma OK

OR Oregon

Polytechnic Polytech.

Publ. **Publication** 

**Publishers** Publrs.

Quarter Qtr.

**RFF** Resources for the Future

Regional Development Reg. Dev.

Rel. Res. (Industrial) Relations Research Association Assoc.

Res. Inst. Research Institute

Res. Rept. Research Report

Res. Pap. Research Paper

Revised Rev.

South Carolina SC

SD South Dakota

**SRDC** Southern Regional Development Center

Senate Print S.Prt.

Saskatchewan (Canada) Sask.

School Sch.

Serv. Service

Session Sess.

Soc. Society

St. State

Switzerland Swit.

TXTexas

University of California (System). Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources **UC.DANR** 

University of California, Davis **UCD** 

University of California, Davis. Agricultural Issues Center **UCD.AIC** 

United Nations/Economic Commission for Europe UN/ECE

**USDA** U.S. Department of Agriculture

UT Utah

University Univ.

VA Virginia

VT Vermont

Vic. Victoria (Australia)

Western Agricultural Economics Association WAEA

WI Wisconsin

Western Rural Development Center **WRDC** 

WREP Western Regional Extension Publication

Washington, DC Wash.

West Virginia WV

### ECONOMIC RESEARCH OF INTEREST TO AGRICULTURE 1994 - 1996

#### **CONTENTS**

	Page
Part I. Economic Classification	15
Agricultural Marketing	15
Agricultural Marketing: International	16
Agricultural Policies and Programs	18
Agricultural Situation and Commodity Economics	21
Agricultural Statistics	31
Aspects of Economic Theory	31
Consumer Economics	34
Cooperatives	34
Econometric and Statistical Analyses and Models	35
Education and Research	33
Farm Management and Tenancy and Farm Personnel Management	30
Finance and Credit	39
Fisheries	37 11
Fisheries	71
Futures Markets	41
Labor and Wages	42
Pesticides	40
Population and Housing	40
Prices and Supplies	40
Recreation	49
Resources Development and Conservation	50
Resources Development and Conservation: Land and Water	54
Rural Development	58
Rural Development: Developing Countries	59
Social Aspects	03
Technology	04
Miscellaneous	67
Part II. Commodity Classification	69
m. 11.0	<i>c</i> n
Field Crops	09
Fruits, Nuts, Vegetables, and Wine	/1
Livestock, Poultry, and Wool	76
Milk and Dairy Products	77
Author Index	<i>7</i> 8

#### PART I

#### **ECONOMIC CLASSIFICATION**

#### Agricultural Marketing

Advertising and Consumer Welfare, by J.M. Alston. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 29p.

Assessing the Importance of Oligopsony Power in Agricultural Markets, by R.T. Rogers and **R.J. Sexton**. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:5, Dec. 1994, p.1143-1150)

Can Market Power Be Estimated? by C.E. Hyde and J.M. Perloff. (In Review of Industrial Organization, v.10, 1995, p.465-485)

Can Market Power Be Estimated? by C.E. Hyde and J.M. Perloff. Melbourne, Austl., Univ. of Melbourne, Dept. of Econ., 1994. 39p. (Research Paper, 441)

Can Monopsony Power Be Estimated? by C.E. Hyde and J.M. Perloff. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:5, Dec. 1994, p.1151-1155)

Can Monopsony Power Be Estimated? by C.E. Hyde and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 14p.

The Changing Structure of Produce Marketing: Part 1, by **R.L. Cook**. (In Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext. Small Farm News, July/Aug. 1996, p.6-7)

The Changing Structure of Produce Marketing, Part 2, by R.L. Cook. (In Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext. Small Farm News, Sept./Oct. 1996, p.5, 7)

Coping with Competition, by K.S. Moulton. London, Eng., Wye College, 1994. 26p. (Food Industry Perspectives Discussion Paper Series, 3)

How Far Along Is China in Developing Its Food Markets? by C.A. Carter and S. Rozelle. (In CHINA'S ECONOMIC FUTURE: CHALLENGES TO U.S. POLICY; Study Papers submitted to the Joint Economic Committee, Congress of the United States. Washington, DC, U.S. GPO, 1996, p.139-161 (104th Cong., 2nd Sess., S.Prt. 104-62))

Learning, Forgetting, and the Diffusion Process of Food and Agricultural Products, by A. Heiman and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 22p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 809)

Mandated Marketing Programs for California Commodities, by H. Lee, J.M. Alston, H.F. Carman and W. Sutton. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996. 28p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 96-1)

Marketing Orders, Commissions, and Councils: Their Relationship to Research Funding, by **J.B. Siebert**. (In Seminar on Agricultural Issues, coor. by **J.B. Siebert**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995, [6]p.)

Marketing-Sector Linkages in Agricultural Products Trade, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1993. 45p.

A Survey of Noncooperative Game Theory with Reference to Agricultural Markets: Part 1. Theoretical Concepts, by **R.J. Sexton**. (In Review of Marketing and Agricultural Economics, v.62:1, April 1994, p.11-28)

A Survey of Noncooperative Game Theory with Reference to Agricultural Markets: Part 2. Potential Applications to Agriculture, by **R.J. Sexton**. (In Review of Marketing and Agricultural Economics, v.62:2, Aug. 1994, p.183-200)

#### Agricultural Marketing: International

Acuerdo de Libre Comercio en America del Norte (NAFTA), by A. Colom Gorgues, J. Briz Escribano and R.L. Cook. (In Revista Agricultura, no.764, Marzo 1996, p.237-241)

After GATT and NAFTA: Win, Lose or Draw; Guest Editorial, by A.F. McCalla. (In Choices, 1st Qtr. 1994, p.1)

Agricultural Trade and Policy for Central and East Europe, by L.S. Karp and S.E. Stefanou. (In AGRICULTURAL TRADE CONFLICTS AND GATT, ed. by G. Anania, C.A. Carter, and A.F. McCalla. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1994, p.365-385)

AGRICULTURAL TRADE CONFLICTS AND GATT: NEW DIMENSIONS IN NORTH AMERICAN-EUROPEAN AGRICULTURAL TRADE RELATIONS, ed. by G. Anania, C.A. Carter and A.F. McCalla. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1994. 400p. [At Davis ARE Library]

Agriculture in the New Trade Agreement, by L.D. Sanders, K.S. Moulton and M.S. Paggi. Stillwater, OK St. Univ., Coop. Ext. Serv., 1994. 2p. (Agricultural Policy & Economic Issues, v.10:7, Sept. 1994)

Alternative Oligopolistic Structures in International Commodity Markets: Price or Quantity Competition? by C.A. Carter and D. MacLaren. Parkville, Vic., Austl., Univ. of Melbourne, Dept. of Agr., 1994. 26p. (IATRC Working Paper, 94-4)

Changing Tradewinds, by R.L. Cook. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 8p.

The Direction and Timing of Agricultural Trade Reform in Central and East Europe, by **L.S. Karp**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 33p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 755)

Efficiency of Farm Programs and Their Trade-Distorting Effects, by A. Schmitz and J.A. Vercammen. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.35-63)

Endogenous Policy and Supply Management in a Post-GATT World, by **J.M.** Alston and J. Spriggs. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 26p. & Figs.

Evaluating Primary Product Promotion: The Returns to Generic Advertising by a Producer Cooperative in a Small, Open Economy, by J.M. Alston, H.F. Carman and J.A. Chalfant. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 34p. & Figs.

Free Trade Agreements Now Abound in Our Hemisphere! by **R.L.** Cook and J. Lamb. (In UCD. Perishables Handling Newsletter, no.80, Nov. 1994, p.31-32)

GATT and Free Trade: How Far Apart Are They? by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 3p.

GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, Associates: P.G. Ardeni, H. de Gorter, W.E. Foster, R. Gray, R.E. Just, B.S. Labson, D.J. Nielson, A. Schmitz, J. Vercammen and D. Zilberman. Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995. 357p.

Implications for World Trade from the Cancellation of Methyl Bromide, by **J.B. Siebert**, C. Yarkin, D. Sunding and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 8p.

International Trade and the Internalization of Environmental Damages, by L.S. Karp, with C.F. Dumas, B. Koo and S. Sacheti. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 134p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 746)

Knowledge, Toxicity, and External Shocks: The Determinants of Adoption and Abandonment of Non-Traditional Export Crops by Smallholders in Guatemala, by C. Carletto, A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 33p. (CUDARE. Working paper, 791)

Mercado, Comercializacion y Post-Cosecha, by R.L. Cook. (In Proceedings [of] Simposium Internacional Sobre la Industria del Esparrago en el Peru, Ica, Agosto de 1996, 11p.)

Mobility, Diversification, and Sustainability of Trade Reform, by W.E. Foster, R.S. Gray and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.145-173)

NAFTA and Agriculture: An Early Assessment, by A. de Janvry. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 26p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 807)

Negoziato Gatt, Blocchi Regionali e Commercio Agricolo, by A.F. McCalla. (In La Questione Agraria, no.53, 1994, p.7-32)

Political Economic Analysis in Agricultural Trade and Competitiveness, by A. Schmitz. (In AGRICULTURAL COMPETITIVENESS, ed. by G.H. Peters and D.D. Hedley. Aldershot, Hants, Eng., Dartmouth, 1995, p.305-314)

Pricing to Market with Transactions Denominated in a Common Currency, by D.H. Pick and C.A. Carter. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:1, Feb. 1994, p.55-60)

Rationalizing Agricultural Export Subsidies: Reply, by **J.M. Alston**, **C.A. Carter** and V.H. Smith. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:1, Feb. 1995, p.209-213)

Supply Management: The Past and Future, by A. Schmitz and T.G. Schmitz. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.42:2, July 1994, p.125-148)

Tariff Seeking in a General Equilibrium Framework, by M. Fafchamps, E. Sadoulet and A. de Janvry. (In Journal of International Trade & Economic Development, v.2:2, Nov. 1993, p.167-189)

Tariffication and Canadian Supply Management, by A. Schmitz and T.G. Schmitz. (In WORLD AGRICULTURE IN A POST-GATT ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by R.S. Gray, T. Becker, and A. Schmitz. Saskatoon, Sask., Can., Univ. Ext. Press, Univ. of Sask., 1995, p.225-235)

Tariffs and Trade, by A. Schmitz and T.G. Schmitz. (In ENCYCLOPEDIA OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE, ed. by C.J. Arntzen, et al. San Diego, Academic Press, 1994, v.4, p.269-279)

Trade Liberalization and Regional Integration: Implications for 2020, by S. Robinson and D.A. DeRosa. Washington, DC, IFPRI, 1995. 2p.

Trade Policy Reform and Agriculture in the Pacific Rim, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In AGRICULTURAL TRADE REFORM AND THE FUTURE OF ASIAN AGRICULTURE AND AGRIBUSINESS; Proceedings of the 1st Conf. of the Asian Soc. of Agr'l Economists, Aug. 10-13, 1993, Ansung, S. Korea, ed. by Y.-B. Choe, et al. Seoul, Korea [1994?] p.71-88)

Transaction Costs, Market Failures, Competitiveness and the State, by M. Fafchamps, A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In AGRICULTURAL COMPETITIVENESS, ed. by G.H. Peters and D.D. Hedley. Aldershot, Hants, Eng., Dartmouth, 1995, p.343-354)

Update of U.S.-Mexico Bilateral Fresh Produce Trade, by R.L. Cook. (In UCD. Perishables Handling Newsletter, no.84, Nov. 1995, p.21-22)

The Uruguay Round Agreement on Agriculture: An Evaluation, by T.E. Josling, M. Honma, J. Lee, D. MacLaren, B. Miner, **D.A. Sumner**, S. Tangermann and A. Valdes. Davis, Univ. of CA. Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 91p. (IATRC Commissioned Paper, 9)

The Uruguay Round and the GATT Negotiations, by G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.1-33)

Vertically Related Markets and Trade Policy in a Bargaining Framework, by L.S. Karp and L. Sioli. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 62p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 745)

#### Agricultural Policies and Programs

Aggiustamento Strutturale in Presenza di Costi di Transazione, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In La Questione Agraria, no.58, 1995, p.7-42)

Agricultural Policy from the Ground Up: Goals for a New Regime, by **B.D. Wright**. (In REFORMING AGRICULTURAL COMMODITY POLICY, by **B.D. Wright** and B.L. Gardner. Washington, DC, AEI Press, 1995, p.7-67)

Agricultural Policy Reform in the United States, ed. by **D.A. Sumner**. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995. 289p. (AEI Studies in Agricultural Policy)

Agricultural Trade Policy Reform, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In AGRICULTURAL POLICY REFORM IN THE UNITED STATES, ed. by **D.A. Sumner**. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995, p.81-116)

Agricultural Trade Policy: Letting Markets Work, by **D.A. Sumner**. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995. 149p. (AEI Studies in Agricultural Policy)

Agricultural Trade Relations between the United States and the European Community: Recent Events and Current Policy, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In AGRICULTURAL TRADE CONFLICTS AND GATT, ed. by G. Anania, **C.A. Carter**, and **A.F. McCalla**. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1994, p.101-120)

Alternative Subsidy Reduction Paths: The Role of Fiscal and Monetary Policy Linkages, by P.G. Ardeni and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.315-357)

Analysis of Recent Options for Changes in U.S. Dairy Policy, by T.L. Cox and **D.A. Sumner**. (In UNDERSTANDING CANADA/UNITED STATES DAIRY DISPUTES, ed. by R.M.A. Loyns, K.D. Meilke, and R.D. Knutson. Winnepeg, Man., Can., Dept. of Agr'l. Econ. & Farm Management, 1996, p.139-162)

Book Review, by **D.A. Sumner**: FOOD, AGRICULTURE, AND RURAL POLICY INTO THE TWENTY-FIRST CENTURY: ISSUES AND TRADE-OFF, ed. by M.C. Halberg, R.G.E. Spitze, and D.E. Ray. Boulder, Westview Press, 1994, xviii+406p., \$69.65. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:1, Feb. 1995, p.222-224)

Coalition Breaking and Policy Reform, by W.E. Foster and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.107-123)

Coalition Building for Trade and Environmental Policy, by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 7p.

Compensation and Political Feasibility: Facilitating Welfare Improving Policies, by R.E. Just, G.C. Rausser and D. Zilberman. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.65-83)

Concentration and the Food System: The Role for Public Policy, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In FOOD AND AGRICULTURAL MARKETS..., ed. by L.P. Schertz and L.M. Daft. Wash., DC, NPA, 1994, p.213-228 (NPA Rept., 270))

Crop Genetic Resource Policy: Towards a Research Agenda, by **B.D.** Wright. Washington, DC, IFPRI, 1996. 65p. (EPTD Discussion Paper, 19)

Domestic and Trade Policy for Central and East European Agriculture, by L.S. Karp and S.E. Stefanou. (In Economics of Transition, v.2:3, 1994, p.345-371)

Environmental and Agricultural Policy Effects on Information Acquisition and Input Choice, by N.A. Underwood and M.R. Caputo. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.31:2, Sept. 1996, p.198-218)

Executive Summary: Marketing Order Policy Issues, by J.B. Siebert and L.T. Wallace. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 6p. & Tables.

Farm Programs and Related Policy in the United States, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In UNDERSTANDING CANADA/UNITED STATES GRAIN DISPUTES; Proceedings..., ed. by R.M.A. Loyns, R.D. Knutson, and K. Meilke. Guelph, University of Guelph, 1995, p.61-87)

Flood, Drought and Disaster: A Dilemma for Farm Policy, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In Hamline Univ. Sch. of Law. The Great Flood of 1993: A Tragedy of Nature and U.S. Policy. St. Paul, MN, 1993, p.4-8)

GATT Agricultural Policy Reform: A United States Perspective, by G.C. Rausser. (In AGRICULTURAL MARKETS: MECHANISMS, FAILURES AND REGULATIONS, ed. by D. Martimort. Amsterdam, Elsevier, 1996, p.331-371)

Goals and Realities for Farm Policy, by **B.D. Wright**. (In AGRICULTURAL POLICY REFORM IN THE UNITED STATES, ed. by **D.A. Sumner**. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995, p.9-44)

Government Agricultural Policy, United States, by G.C. Rausser. (In ENCYCLOPEDIA OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE, ed. by C.J. Arntzen, et al. San Diego, Academic Press, 1994, v.2, p.465-476)

If the Cap Fits: Political Economy, Policy Inertia, Export Subsidies, and CAP Reform, by V.H. Smith and J.M. Alston. [Bozeman] MT St. Univ., Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 32p.

Implications of the Uruguay Round for Agricultural Policy, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In WORLD AGRICULTURE IN A POST-GATT ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by R.S. Gray, T. Becker, and A. Schmitz. Saskatoon, Sask., Can., Univ. Ext. Press, Univ. of Sask., 1995, p.1-11)

Making Science Pay: The Economics of Agricultural R&D Policy, by **J.M.** Alston and P.G. Pardey. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1996. 375p. (AEI Studies in Agricultural Policy)

Minutes of the Public Policy Work Group Planning Meeting, January 19, 1993, by L.T. Wallace. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Process & Analysis, Mar. 1993, p.6-7)

A "New Deal" in Agricultural Trade? [Part 1] by **K.S. Moulton**. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Process & Analysis, Oct. 1993, p.2, 4)

A "New Deal" in Agricultural Trade? [Part 2] by **K.S. Moulton**. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Process & Analysis, Jan. 1994, p.6-7)

The Next Step in Trade, by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 4p.

The Nineteen Ninety-Five Farm Bill: Issues, Options and an Analytical Framework for Integrated Economic and Environmental Policy Assessment, by S.R. Johnson, P.G. Lakshminarayan, B.A. Babcock, A. Manale and **D. Zilberman**. Ames, IA St. Univ., Coop. Ext. Service, 1994. 11p. (CARD Working Paper, 94-WP 125)

Optimal Government Policy Regarding a Previously Illegal Commodity, by M.R. Caputo and B.J. Ostrom. (In Southern Economic Journal, v.62:3, Jan. 1996, p.690-709)

Partial Versus General Storage Policy: Commodities and Resources, by R.E. Just, E. Lichtenberg and **D. Zilberman**. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.8:3, Summer 1994, p.273-292)

Policy Lessons From a Simple Open-Economy Model, by S. Devarajan, D.S. Go, J.D. Lewis, S. Robinson and P. Sinko. Washington, DC, IBRD, 1994. 38p. (Policy Research Working Paper, 1375)

The Political Economy of Redistributive Policies and the Provision of Public Goods in Agriculture, by H. de Gorter, D.J. Nielson and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.85-106)

Political-Economic Processes and Collective Decision Making, by G.C. Rausser, L.K. Simon and K.T. van 't Veld. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 16p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 718)

A Positive Mathematical Programming Model for the Analysis of Regional Agricultural Policies, by **Q. Paris** and F. Arfini. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 22p.

Prospects and Policy for Central and East European Agriculture, by L.S. Karp and S. Stefanou. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 72p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 747)

Quantitative Development Policy Analysis, by E. Sadoulet and A. de Janvry. Baltimore, MD, The Johns Hopkins University Press, 1995. 397p.

Quotas Without Supply Control: Effects of Dairy Quota Policy in California, by **D.A. Sumner** and C.A. Wolf. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:2, May 1996, p.354-366)

REFORMING AGRICULTURAL COMMODITY POLICY, by **B.D.** Wright and B.L. Gardner. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995. 151p. (AEI Studies in Agricultural Policy)

Regulating the Genetic Pool: How Costly Can Well-Intentioned Government Regulation Be? by **J.M.** Alston, J.H. Constantine and V.H. Smith. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm and Resource Issues, 4th Qtr. 1995, p.4-7)

The United States Food Policy, by S. Lane. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:5, Dec. 1995, p.1096-1109)

#### Agricultural Situation and Commodity Economics

Advertising and the Demand for Vegetables in Norway, by J.A. Chalfant, K. Rickertsen and M. Steen. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 13p.

L'Agricoltura del Ventunesimo Secolo: Prospettive Agronomiche ed Economiche, by P. Paris and **Q. Paris**. (In La Questione Agraria, no.60, 1995, p.7-70)

Agriculture and Food Needs to 2025: Why We Should Be Concerned, by A.F. McCalla. Washington, DC, CGIAR, 1994. 29p. (Sir John Crawford Memorial Lectures, 1994)

Agriculture in the Twenty-First Century: Agronomic and Economic Perspectives, by P. Paris and **Q. Paris**. (In Agricoltura Mediterranea, v.126, 1996, p.113-148)

Agriculture in Ventura County: Its Impact on the County Economy, by J. McCluskey and G.E. Goldman. (In The Value of Agriculture to Ventura County. Ventura, CA, Ventura Co Agr'l Land Trust & Conserv., 1996, p.21-56)

Agriculture in Ventura County: Its Impact on the County Economy, by J. McCluskey and G.E. Goldman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 51p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 783)

Almond Demand in the Main E.C. Countries, by J.R. Murua and J.M. Alston. (In Acta Horticulturae, v.340, 1993, p.269-275)

Almond Marketing, by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 9p. & Tables.

Alternative Systems Aim to Reduce Inputs, Maintain Profits, by **K.M. Klonsky** and P. Livingston. (In California Agriculture, v.48:5, Sept.-Oct. 1994, p.34-42)

An Assessment of Potential Economic Impacts of Mexican Avocado Imports on the California Industry, by H.F. Carman and R.L. Cook. (In INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON HORTICULTURAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R.G. Brumfield. New Brunswick, NJ, Rutgers, the State Univ. of NJ, 1996, p.227-234)

California and Arizona Oranges: Acreage and Production Trends, Costs, and Returns, by E. Takele. Rev. Riverside, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993. 32p. (Leaflet 2355, Rev. 3/93)

California Dairy Outlook for 1995, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In 21st Century Dairying; A Dairy Newsletter for Fresno and Madera Counties, Feb. 1995, p.1-6)

California Field Crops: Location and Trends in Acreage, Yields, and Production, 1945-1991, by W.E. Johnston. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 71p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-1)

California Vegetable Crops: Production and Markets, by R.L. Cook, C.F. Nuckton and W.E. Johnston. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 47p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-3)

California's Olive Industry: Trends and Prospects, by **D.A. Jolly**. (In UC. DANR. Olive Production Manual, ed. by L. Ferguson, G.S. Sibbett, and G.C. Martin. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.11-13, (Publ. 3353))

Can Retailers Depress Lettuce Prices at Farm Level? by R.J. Sexton and M. Zhang. (In California Agriculture, v.49:3, May-June 1995, p.14-18)

The Canada-U.S. Wheat Trade Dispute, by **J.M.** Alston, R.S. Gray and **D.A.** Sumner. (In WORLD AGRICULTURE IN A POST-GATT ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by R.S. Gray, T. Becker, and **A.** Schmitz. Saskatoon, Sask., Can., Univ. Ext. Press, Univ. of Sask., 1995, p.169-192)

A Characterization of the Food Industries, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 19p.

[Commodity Case Studies] by **J.B. Siebert**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 1v.

A Comparison of Apple Production in Conventional and Organic Systems (1990 and 1991), by P. Vossen, S. Blodgett, **D.A. Jolly**, R. Meyer and K. Burroughs. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.138-146)

Comparison of Organic and Conventional Production Systems for Granny Smith Apples, by J. Caprile, K.M. Klonsky, W. Micke, N. Mills and B. Van Steenwyk. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.107-120)

Competition and Trade in Canned Peaches: The Situation Relative to Chile, by **K.S. Moulton**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 34p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 737)

Concluding Remarks..., by K.R. Farrell. (In UCD. AIC. Shaping Agriculture in the 21st Century; Proceedings of a Symposium. Davis, CA, 1995, p.97-107)

A Continental Barley Market: Where Are the Gains? by R.S. Gray, A. Ulrich and A. Schmitz. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.41:3, Nov. 1993, p.257-270)

Contingent Valuation of the Perceived Benefits of Farm Animal Welfare Legislation: An Exploratory Survey, by R. Bennett and **D.M.** Larson. (In Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.47:2, May 1996, p.224-235)

Contractual Arrangements at the Farm Gate, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 20p.

Costs of Production [kiwifruit] by K.M. Klonsky. (In KIWIFRUIT: GROWING AND HANDLING, ed. by J.K. Hasey, R.S. Johnson, J.A. Grant, and W.O. Reil. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.6-8)

The Cotton Industry in Decay, by A. Schmitz, K.S. Moulton, R. Trendafilov and J. Slavova. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.283-312)

A Critique of the Analysis in the 1994 Report of the U.S. General Accounting Office, "Rice Program: Government Support Needs to Be Reassessed", by **D.A. Sumner** and J.D. McDonald. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 39p.

Cultural Management of Vine Row Weeds in North Coast Vineyards, by Principal Investigators: L. Varela, C. Elmore, **K.M. Klonsky**, and W.A. Williams. Davis, Univ. of CA, Statewide Integrated Pest Management Program, 1995. 20p.

Cultural Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Vegetable Production on the Central Coast of California, by **K.M.** Klonsky, L. Tourte, D. Chaney, P. Livingston and R. Smith. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 84p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-2)

Dairying in California's Imperial Valley: Is It Feasible? by L.J. (Bees) Butler and J. Ekboir. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1995. 53p.

Demand Response and Returns to Incremental Advertising in the Australian Meat Industry, by J.M. Alston, J.A. Chalfant and N.E. Piggott. (In ECONOMIC ANALYSIS OF MEAT PROMOTION; Proceedings...NEC-63 Conference, Denver, CO, 1995, ed. by H.W. Kinnucan, J.E. Lenz, and C.R. Clary. Ithaca, NY, Cornell Univ., NICPRE, 1995, p.21-41)

Demand Response to Advertising in the Australian Meat Industry, by N.E. Piggott, J.A. Chalfant, J.M. Alston and G.R. Griffith. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:2, May 1996, p.268-279)

Dimensions of the Global Processing Tomato Industry, by K.S. Moulton, L. Garoyan and N. Hetland. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 15p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 692, Rev., Jan. 1994)

Dynamic Models of Oligopoly in Rice and Coffee Export Markets, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. (In AGRICULTURAL MARKETS: MECHANISMS, FAILURES AND REGULATIONS, ed. by D. Martimort. Amsterdam, Elsevier, 1996, p.171-204)

Economic Advantages and Disadvantages of Crop Diversification for Organic Farms, by **K.M. Klonsky**. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.171-175)

Economic Analysis of Integrated Crop Management Practices of 'Navel' Oranges, by E. Takele, J.A. Menge, J.E. Pehrson, Jr., J.L. Meyer, C.W. Coggins, Jr., M.L. Arpaia, J.D. Hare, D.R. Atkin and C. Adams. (In Journal of the American Society for Horticultural Science, v.118:6, Nov. 1993, p.910-915)

Economic Analysis of Irrigation and Fertilization Management of Avocados, by E. Takele, J.L. Meyer, M.L. Arpaia, D.E. Stottlemyer and G.W. Witney. (In HortScience, v.31:1, Feb. 1996, p.156-159)

Economic Considerations, by **K.M. Klonsky** and **S.C. Blank**. (In UC. DANR. Almond Production Manual, ed. by W.C. Micke. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.9-19, (Publ. 3364))

Economic Considerations in Pistachio Production, by K.M. Klonsky and S.C. Blank. (In Proceedings of the Pistachio Production Short Course, Parlier, CA, Nov. 1995, p.1-6)

Economic Impact of an Embargo by Japan, Korea, Taiwan, and Hong Kong of Selected California Exports Due to a Mediterranean Fruit Fly Infestation; Summary, by J.B. Siebert. Draft. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 4p.

Economic Impacts of the California One-Variety Cotton Law, by J.H. Constantine, **J.M. Alston** and V.H. Smith. (In Journal of Political Economy, v.102:5, Oct. 1994, p.951-974)

Economic Liberalization and New Zealand Livestock and Dairy Sectors: Are There Lessons for U.S. Dairy Producers? by W.E. Johnston and G.A.G. Frengley. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 16p. & Tables.

Economic Prospects for the California Rice Industry, by **D.A.** Sumner and H. Lee. [Sacramento] Calif. Rice Promotion Bd, 1996. 13p.

Economic Trends in the California Grapefruit Industry, by E. Takele. Rev. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., [1994] 25p. (Leaflet 2354, Rev. 5/94)

Economic Trends in the California-Arizona Lemon Industry, by E. Takele. Rev. Riverside, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993. 27p. (Leaflet 2357, Rev. 5/93)

The Economics of a Single North American Barley Market, by C.A. Carter. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.41:3, Nov. 1993, p.243-255)

The Economics of Single Desk Selling of Western Canadian Grain, by C.A. Carter and R.M.A. Loyns. [S.l., s.n] 1996. 114p.

The Effects of Advertising on the Demand for Vegetables, by K. Rickertsen, J.A. Chalfant and M. Steen. (In European Review of Agricultural Economics, v.22:4, 1995, p.481-494)

Efficient Share Tenancy Contracts under Risk: The Case of Two Rice-Growing Villages in Thailand, by **E. Sadoulet**, S. Fukui and **A. de Janvry**. (In Journal of Development Economics, v.45:2, Dec. 1994, p.225-243)

Efficient Share Tenancy Contracts under Risk: The Case of Two Rice-Growing Villages in Thailand, by E. Sadoulet, S. Fukui and A. de Janvry. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Economics, 1994. 29p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 507, Rev., July 1994)

Empirical Models of Meat Demand: How Do They Fit Out of Sample? by **D.M. Heien**, T.-N. Chen, Y.-L. Chien and A. Garrido. (In Agribusiness; An International Journal, v.12:1, Jan./Feb. 1996, p.51-66)

Environmental Policy and the Dairy Industry: Situation, Consequences and Options, by **L.J.** (Bees) Butler and R.H. Bennett. (In PROACTIVE ROLES FOR AGRICULTURE; Proceedings...Calif. Plant and Soil Conference, 1994. [S.l., s.n.] 1994, p.48-54)

Evaluating California Table Grape Commission's Promotion Program: Overview and Summary, by J.M. Alston, J.A. Chalfant and J.E. Christian. (In ECONOMIC EVALUATION OF COMMODITY PROMOTION PROGRAMS IN THE CURRENT LEGAL AND POLITICAL ENVIRONMENT, ed. by J.L. Ferrero and C.R. Clary. Ithaca, NY, Cornell Univ., NICPRE, 1996, p.33-62)

Evaluating Privatization in Hungary's Wine Industry: A Framework for Analysis, by **K.S. Moulton** and P. Botos. (In Agribusiness; An International Journal, v.10:3, May/June 1994, p.193-205)

Evaluating Risk-Reducing Inputs: The Case of Wind Machines for Citrus, by R. Venner and S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 17p. & Tables.

Evaluating the Cost-Effectiveness of Risk-Reducing Inputs: Wind Machines for Citrus, by S.C. Blank and R. Venner. (In HortTechnology, v.5:2, Apr./June 1995, p.165-170)

Export Subsidies and the Gains from Trade Liberalization: The Case of Canada-U.S. Durum Wheat Trade, by **J.M. Alston**, **C.A. Carter**, R.S. Gray and **D.A. Sumner**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 32p. & Figs.

Food Security and Global Warming, by Q. Paris and P. Paris. (In Politica Internazionale, v.24:5, Sept.-Oct. 1996, p.45-61)

Fuel, Crop, and Water Substitution in Irrigated Agriculture, by B.K. Edwards, R.E. Howitt and S.J. Flaim. (In Resource and Energy Economics, v.18:3, Oct. 1996, p.311-331)

Government Rail Car Regulation and the Price of Canola, by C.A. Carter. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:3, Aug. 1996, p.677-686)

The Grain Sector: Wheat Is King, by R. Meekhof, A. Schmitz and I. Penov. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.235-262)

Hedging Potential in California Cattle Markets, by S.C. Blank and D.D. Thilmany. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 9p. (Financial Management Topic Papers, 11)

How Economic Incentives for Growers Can Benefit Biological Diversity, by R.E. Howitt. (In California Agriculture, v.49:6, Nov.-Dec. 1995, p.28-33)

IllyCafe Case: Brazil-Italy Vertical Coordination for a Premium Italian Expresso, by **J.B.** Siebert. (In IAMA. Global Partnering in Agribusiness; World Congress IV, Abstracts of Symposium Proceedings, May 20-23, 1994, Caracas, Venezuela, ed. by W.D. Gorman. College Station, TX A&M Univ., Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994, p.35)

The Impact on the Australian Lamb Industry of Producing Larger Leaner Lamb, by J.D. Mullen and **J.M.** Alston. (In Review of Marketing and Agricultural Economics, v.62:1, April 1994, p.43-61)

The Impacts on Wine Demand of Balanced Messages about Wine and Health, by **K.S. Moulton**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 9p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 753)

In Contra Costa County Study...Insect Damage Limits Yield, Profits of Organic Apples, by J. Caprile, K.M. Klonsky, N. Mills, S. McDougall, W. Micke and B. Van Steenwyk. (In California Agriculture, v.48:6, Nov.-Dec. 1994, p.21-28)

Income Tax Handling of Livestock Sold Due to Drought, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.99-101)

Informational Content of Government Hogs and Pigs Reports: Reply, by C.A. Carter and C.A. Galopin. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:3, Aug. 1995, p.703-705)

The Institutional Aspects of Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Marketing Systems: The Case of the United States, by **R.L. Cook**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 30p., Figs., Tbls.

Kiwifruit Industry: An Overview. 3. Costs of Production, by **K.M. Klonsky**. (In KIWIFRUIT GROWING AND HANDLING. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.6-8, (Publn. 3344))

Latin America Emerging as a Kiwifruit Market, by R.L. Cook. (In UCD. Perishables Handling Newsletter, no.79, Aug. 1994, p.4-6)

Liquidation Committees, Land Commission and No Fruit, by **K.S. Moulton**, **A. Schmitz** and A. Simova. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by **A. Schmitz**, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.313-333)

Livestock Hedging Using Futures or Options, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.103-107)

Maintaining the Competitive Edge in California's Dairy Industry. Part II. Challenges and Opportunities, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 43p. (Competitive Edge Report, CPE-2B)

Maintaining the Competitive Edge in California's Walnut Industry: Trends, Issues and Challenges [by the Study Group on the Walnut Industry, **J.B. Siebert**, Chair; **H.O. Carter**, member of the Study Group] ed. by R. Coppock. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 86p. (Competitive Edge Series, CPE-5)

Marketing, by K.S. Moulton. (In UC. DANR. Almond Production Manual, ed. by W.C. Micke. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.3-8, (Publ. 3364))

Marketing California Walnuts, by **J.B. Siebert**. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 19p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 676, Rev., April 1994)

Marketing Table Grapes and Raisins in the Global Market, by K.S. Moulton and J. Liu. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 93p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 752)

Marketing Table Grapes and Raisins in the Global Market, by K.S. Moulton and J. Liu. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 13p.

The Measure of California Agriculture: Its Impact on the State Economy, by **H.O.** Carter and **G.E.** Goldman. Rev. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996. 78p. (Leaflet 21517, Rev., Mar. 1996)

Measuring Returns to an Innovation in an Imperfectly Competitive Market: Application to Mechanical Harvesting of Processing Tomatoes in Taiwan, by S.-Y. Huang and R.J. Sexton. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:3, Aug. 1996, p.558-571)

Mercados y Comercializacion Internacional. Situacion Actual y Perspectivas Futuras del Mercado Mundial de los Esparragos, by **R.L. Cook**. (In Proceedings [of] Simposium Internacional Sobre la Industria del Esparrago en el Peru, Ica, Agosto de 1996, 40p.)

A Model of Price Determination for Fresh Produce with Application to California Iceberg Lettuce, by **R.J. Sexton** and M. Zhang. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.924-934)

Modeling Phased Reduction of Distortionary Policies in the US Wheat Market under Alternative Macroeconomic Environments, by B.S. Labson and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.275-314)

Modeling Policy Reform in the US Wheat and Feed Grain Sectors, by R.E. Just, G.C. Rausser and D. Zilberman. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.175-252)

NAFTA and Mexico's Corn Producers, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and G. Gordillo de Anda. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 30p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 725)

NAFTA and Mexico's Maize Producers, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and G. Gordillo de Anda. (In World Development, v.23:8, August 1995, p.1349-1362)

New Products and the Wine Sector: A Challenge to Government Regulation, by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 7p.

The New Risk Environment in California Agriculture, by S.C. Blank. (In Agribusiness, v.11:2, 1995, p.155-168)

No-Till Wheat and Barley Production in California, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. 29p.

The Olive Harvest, by G.C. Martin, **K.M. Klonsky** and L. Ferguson. (In UC. DANR. Olive Production Manual, ed. by L. Ferguson, G.S. Sibbett, and G.C. Martin. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.117-128, (Publ. 3353))

Optimal Reserve and Export Policies for the California Almond Industry: Theory, Econometrics and Simulations, by J.M. Alston, H.F. Carman, J.E. Christian, J.H. Dorfman, J.-R. Murua and R.J. Sexton. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, Ag. Exp. Station, 1995. 130p. (Giannini Foundation Monograph, 42)

Optimizing Tomato Distribution to Processors Lifts Profits Little, by C.A. Durham, R.J. Sexton and J. Song. (In California Agriculture, v.49:5, Sept.-Oct. 1995, p.21-26)

Organic Registration and Certification, by **K.M. Klonsky** and L. Tourte. (In UC. Coop. Ext. Small Farm News, May/June 1994, p.1, 4-5)

Owning Versus Hiring Hay Harvest Equipment, by S.C. Blank, K.M. Klonsky, K. Norris and S.B. Orloff. (In 23rd California Alfalfa Symposium, Dec. 8 and 9, 1993, Radisson Hotel, Visalia, CA. Oakland, CA, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993, p.55-65)

[Panel Presentation for] Economic Factors Affecting Agriculture in the 21st Century, by G.C. Rausser. (In UCD. AIC. Shaping Agriculture in the 21st Century; Proceedings of a Symposium. Davis, CA, 1995, p.87-91)

The Political Economy of US Agriculture, by J.C. Brooks and C.A. Carter. Canberra, Austl., Bur. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 182p. (ABARE Res. Rept., 94.8)

Pooling Experiments over Time to Quantify the Dynamics of Dryland Winter Wheat Yield Response, by **O.R. Burt**. (In Agronomy Journal, v.87:2, 1995, p.156-164)

Potential for Sri Lankan Tomato Paste in Selected Major World Markets: An SRD Export Potential Brief, by S. Daines, S. Smith, M. Thorpe, Jr., K. Kodituwakku and K.S. Moulton. Logan, UT, SRD Research & Dev. Groups, Inc., [1992?] 22p.

Potential Tax Revenue from a Regulated Marijuana Market: A Meaningful Revenue Source, by M.R. Caputo and B.J. Ostrom. (In American Journal of Economics and Sociology, v.53:4, Oct. 1994, p.475-490)

Processing Costs for Canned Peaches, by L. Lynch and K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 775)

Production Practices and Economic Performance for Organic Cotton in the Northern San Joaquin Valley, 1995, by **K.M. Klonsky**, L. Tourte and S. Swezey. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Serv. Sustainable Agriculture, v.8:3, Summer 1996, p.15-17)

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Fresh Market Organic Apples - North Coast (Mendocino and Sonoma Counties); - Central Coast (Monterey, San Benito and Santa Cruz Counties); 1993-1994, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993-1994. [var. pag.]

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Cotton, Northern San Joaquin Valley, by **K.M. Klonsky**, L. Tourte, S. Swezey, D. Chaney, P. Livingston, R. Vargas and B. Weir. Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. 23p.

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Walnuts - Sacramento Valley - Standard Spacing/Sprinkler Irrigated, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. 24p.

Prospects for Additional Reform in the International Rice Market, by F.M. Han and G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 20p.

Reducing Citrus Revenue Losses from Frost Damage: Wind Machines and Crop Insurance, by R. Venner and S.C. Blank. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 61p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 95-1)

Reflexiones sobre la Biodiversidad Genetica de las Semillas; Problemas de Analisis y el Caso del Maiz en Mexico, by A. Yunez-Naude, **J.E. Taylor** and F. Barceinas. (In MEDIO AMBIENTE; PROBLEMAS Y SOLUCIONES, comp. by A. Yunez-Naude. Mexico, El Colegio de Mexico, 1994, p.63-98)

Rent Seeking and International Commodity Agreements: The Case of Coffee, by M.E. Bohman, L.S. Jarvis and R.R. Barichello. (In Economic Development and Cultural Change, v.44:2, Jan. 1996, p.379-404)

Restricting the Market for Quota: An Analysis of Tobacco Production Rights with Corroboration from Congressional Testimony, by R.R. Rucker, W.N. Thurman and **D.A. Sumner**. (In Journal of Political Economy, v.103:1, Feb. 1995, p.142-175)

Rice Trade Liberalization and Implications for U.S. Policy, by J. Song and C.A. Carter. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.891-905)

Sample Costs to Establish a Vineyard and Produce Wine Grapes--Cabernet Sauvignon Variety & Drip Irrigated in the Lodi Appellation of Sacramento and San Joaquin Counties, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. 20p.

Sample Costs to Establish an Almond Orchard and Produce Almonds, Sprinkler Irrigated in the Sacramento Valley; a Prune Orchard and Produce Prunes, French Variety & Low-Volume Irrigation in the Sacramento Valley; an Orange Orchard and Produce Oranges, Low-Volume Irrigation in the San Joaquin Valley; an Olive Orchard and Produce Olives, Manzanillo Variety-Flood Irrigated in Glenn and Tehama Counties; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Establish and Produce Manzanillo Olives, Micro Sprinkler Irrigated - Tulare County; a Pecan Orchard and Produce Pecans, Flood Irrigated - Tulare County; French Prunes, Flood Irrigated - Tulare County; an Apple Orchard and Produce Apples - Dryland Orchard in Sonoma County; Apples - Sprinkler Irrigated in Sonoma County; a Fig Orchard and Produce Figs - Black Mission Variety (San Joaquin Valley); - Calimyran Variety (SJV); - Conadria Variety (SJV); Pear Orchard, Green Bartlett & Sprinkler Irrigated - in Lake County; Alfalfa Hay, Flood Irrigated in Yolo County; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Produce Corn, Field Varieties on Share Rent Basis - Yolo County; Barley, under Dryland and Conventional Tillage Conditions in the Central Coast; Barley, under Dryland and No-Till Conditions in the Central Coast; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Produce Cucurbit Seed, in the Sacramento Valley; Cotton, 40-Inch Row in the San Joaquin Valley; Wheat, Irrigated in Yolo County; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Produce Safflower, Irrigated in Yolo County, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1996. 14p.

Section 102 Economic Impact Analysis [Report to the California Dairy Industry on Section 102 of the 1990 Farm Bill] Committee Members, C. Alexander, L.J. (Bees) Butler, J. Goold, and J.W. Siebert. Sacramento, CA, Alliance of Western Milk Producers, 1994. 15p.

Situation and Outlook for Alfalfa in the Western U.S. in 1994, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In NEVADA REGIONAL ALFALFA SYMPOSIUM, Feb. 9-10, 1994. Reno, NV Coop. Ext., 1994, p.71-77)

Spatial Competition, Uniform Pricing, and Transportation Efficiency in the California Processing Tomato Industry, by C.A. Durham, **R.J. Sexton** and J. Song. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:1, Feb. 1996, p.115-125)

Strategies & Options for Sustaining Animal Agriculture: A Watershed Perspective; Panel Response, by G.C. Rausser. (In Animal Agriculture: Impacts on Water Quality in California. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1995, p.61-62)

Structural Dynamics in Milk Production: A Western Perspective, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In USDA. Agricultural Outlook Forum; Proceedings, Arlington, VA, Feb. 22 and 23, 1995, p.106-108)

System Theoretic Time-Series Forecasts of Weekly Live Cattle Prices, by K.A. Foster, A.M. Havenner and A.M. Walburger. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:4, Nov. 1995, p.1012-1023)

Technology, Trade and Economic Performance in the Food Industries: The Case of U.S. and Australian Meat Processing, by C.J. Morrison. Sydney, NSW, Austl., Univ. of NSW, School of Econ., 1996. 25p. & Tables, (Discussion Paper, 96/17)

Temperate Fruit and Vegetable Trade under the GATT, by J.M. Alston, C.A. Carter, K. Weiss and B. Zhang. Ames, IA St. Univ., CARD, 1994. 94p. (GATT Res. Pap., 94-GATT 7)

Theory and Practice of Commodity Producers' Association with Special Reference to Coffee, by L.S. Jarvis, M.E. Bohman, D.A. Sumner and V.Y. Suslow. Santafe de Bogata, Col., CMEC, 1994. 86p.

The Tomato Processing Industry Outlook, by G.C. Rausser and A. Fargeix. [Emeryville, CA, Law and Economic Consulting Group, 1995] 8p.

Transportation and Marketing Efficiency in the California Processing Tomato Industry, by C.A. Durham, **R.J. Sexton** and J. Song. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 60p. (Giannini Foundation Research Report, 343)

Using Options to Control Livestock Feed Costs, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.109-111)

Values, the Family Farm and Public Policy, by **D.A. Jolly**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 12p.

Vegetables, Fruits and Nuts Account for 95% of Organic Sales in California, by **K.M. Klonsky** and L. Tourte. (In California Agriculture, v.50:6, Nov.-Dec. 1996, p.9-13)

The Wheat War of 1994, by **J.M. Alston**, R.S. Gray and **D.A. Sumner**. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.42:3, Nov. 1994, p.231-251)

Wine and the Politics of Survival, by K.S. Moulton, A. Simova and N. Young. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.263-282)

Young Children's Egg Consumption: Determinants and Policy Implications, by K.L. Ralston and S. Lane. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 30p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 744)

#### Agricultural Statistics

Statistical Review of California's Organic Agriculture, 1992-1993; Report Prepared for California Department of Food and Agriculture, Organic Program, by **K.M. Klonsky** and L. Tourte. Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. 43p.

#### Aspects of Economic Theory

Admissible Conjectures and Consistent Conjectures, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 26p.

Altruism and Markets, by E. Ligon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 19p.

The Conceptual Underpinnings of the Contingent Valuation Method, by A.C. Fisher. (In THE CONTINGENT VALUATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES, ed. by D.J. Bjornstad and J.R. Kahn. Brookfield, VT, Edward Elgar, 1996, p.19-37)

Consistent Comparative Statics for the Food Industries, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 13p.

The Cyclical Nature of Markups in Canadian Manufacturing: A Production Theory Approach, by C.J. Morrison. (In Journal of Applied Econometrics, v.9, 1994, p.269-282)

Demonstrations and Money-Back Guarantees: Market Mechanisms to Reduce Uncertainty, by A. Heiman, **D. Zilberman** and D. Purohit. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 25p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 808)

Depreciation Erodes the Coase Conjecture, by L.S. Karp. (In European Economic Review, v.40, 1996, p.473-490)

Depreciation Erodes the Coase Conjecture, by L.S. Karp. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA. Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 30p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 684, Rev., Jan. 1995)

Distinguishing External from Internal Scale Effects: The Case of Public Infrastructure, by C.J. Morrison and A.E. Schwartz. (In Journal of Productivity Analysis, v.5:3, Oct. 1994, p.249-270)

The Economics of Demonstration, by A. Heiman and D. Zilberman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 27p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 811)

Entropy and Cross-Entropy Procedures for Estimating Transition Probabilities from Aggregate Data, by T.-C. Lee and G.G. Judge. (In BAYESIAN ANALYSIS IN STATISTICS AND ECONOMETRICS, ed. by D.A. Berry, K.M. Chaloner, and J.K. Geweke. New York, John Wiley & Sons, Inc., 1996, p.153-164)

The Envelope Theorem and Comparative Statics of Nash Equilibria, by M.R. Caputo. (In Games and Economic Behavior, v.13, 1996, p.201-224)

Estimating a Mixed Strategy Employing Maximum Entropy, by A. Golan, L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 44p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 780)

Governance Structures and the Durability of Economic Reforms: Evidence from Inflation Stabilizations, by R.J. Ball and G.C. Rausser. (In World Development, v.23:6, June 1995, p.897-912)

Inferences about 'The Farm Problem' in a Switching, Non-Nested Regression Framework, by G.J. Holloway and F.M. Han. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 12p.

Macroeconomic Relationships between Public Spending on Infrastructure and Private Sector Productivity in the United States, by C.J. Morrison. (In INFRASTRUCTURE AND COMPETITIVENESS, ed. by Jack M. Mintz and Ross S. Preston. Kingston, Ont., Can., John Deutsch Institute for the Study of Economic Policy, 1994, p.70-110)

Modeling Money-Back Guarantees as Options, by A. Heiman and D. Zilberman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 26p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 810)

MODERN INDUSTRIAL ORGANIZATION, by D.W. Carlton and **J.M. Perloff**. 2nd ed. New York, HarperCollins College Publrs., 1994. 973p.

A Nonparametric Analysis of Producer Behavior under Risk, by J.A. Chalfant and I. Finkelshtain. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 13p.

The Optimal Suppression of a Low-Cost Technology by a Durable-Good Monopoly, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 49p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 733, Rev., Oct. 1994)

Optimality Conditions and Comparative Statics for Horizon and Endpoint Choices in Optimal Control Theory, by M.R. Caputo and J.E. Wilen. (In Journal of Economic Dynamics and Control, v.19:1&2, Jan./Feb. 1995, p.351-369)

Political Economic Processes and Collective Decision Making, by G.C. Rausser, L.K. Simon and K.T. van 't Veld. (In AGRICULTURAL COMPETITIVENESS, ed. by G.H. Peters and D.D. Hedley. Aldershot, Hants, Eng., Dartmouth, 1995, p.261-273)

Production Economics, by P. Berck and G.E. Helfand. (In ENCYCLOPEDIA OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCE, ed. by C.J. Arntzen, et al. San Diego, Academic Press, 1994, v.3, p.461-470)

Public Goods and Welfare Transfer Tradeoffs, by W.E. Foster and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.125-144)

Real Versus Hypothetical Willingness to Accept: The Bishop and Heberlein Model Revisited, by C.-Z. Li, K.-G. Lofgren and W.M. Hanemann. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 15p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 793)

Recovering Information and Inference in the Case of Linear Inverse Problems with Discrete Noisy Data, by D.J. Miller, A. Golan and G.G. Judge. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 39p.

Recovering Information from Censored and Ordered Multinomial Response Data under a Nonparametric Error Specification, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 34p.

Redefining Agriculture in Interindustry Analysis, by J. Leones, G. Schluter and G.E. Goldman. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:5, Dec. 1994, p.1123-1129)

State Infrastructure and Productive Performance, by C.J. Morrison and A.E. Schwartz. (In American Economic Review, v.86:5, Dec. 1996, p.1095-1111)

Von Liebig's Law of the Minimum and Low-Input Technologies, by **Q. Paris**. (In PLANT PRODUCTION ON THE THRESHOLD OF A NEW CENTURY; Proceedings...Wageningen, The Netherlands, 1993, ed. by P.C. Struik, et al. Dordrecht, Kluwer Academic Publrs., 1994, p.169-177)

What Do We Know about Decision Making under Risk and Where Do We Go from Here? by D.E. Buschena and **D. Zilberman**. (In Journal of Agricultural and Resource Economics, v.19:2, Dec. 1994, p.425-445)

#### Consumer Economics

Consumer Demand for Food Safety-Oriented Marketing Labels: Implications for Sustainable Agriculture, by R.L. Cook. (In Journal of Rural Problem, June 1996, Special Issue, p.37-46)

Consumer Profiles of Buyers and Non-Buyers of Organic Produce, by **D.A. Jolly**. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.121-126)

Consumption Trends: What's Hot and What's Not, by **D.A. Jolly**. (In Univ. of CA (System). Coop. Ext. Small Farm News, Jul./Aug. 1996, p.1, 4-5)

Focusing the Search for Giffen Behavior, by R.S. Johnston and **D.M. Larson**. (In Economic Inquiry, v.32:1, Jan. 1994, p.168-174)

Maintaining and Testing Separability in Demand Systems, by G. Moschini, D. Moro and R.D. Green. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:1, Feb. 1994, p.61-73)

POLICY IMPLICATIONS FOR U.S. AGRICULTURE OF CHANGES IN DEMAND FOR FOOD, ed. by H.H. Jensen and J.A. Chalfant. Ames, IA St Univ., CARD, 1994. 223p.

Safety and Quality Regulation and Stage of Distribution, by G.J. Holloway. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:5, Dec. 1996, p.1254-1260)

Separability in Demand Analysis: Untested Assumption or Tested Hypothesis? by G. Moschini and R.D. Green. (In POLICY IMPLICATIONS FOR U.S. AGRICULTURE OF CHANGES IN DEMAND FOR FOOD, ed. by H.H. Jensen and J.A. Chalfant. Ames, IA St. Univ., CARD, 1994, p.39-52)

The Slutsky Matrix and Homogeneity and Intertemporal Consumer Theory, by M.R. Caputo. (In Journal of Economics, v.60:3, 1994, p.255-279)

Welfare Analysis with Discrete Choice Models, by W.M. Hanemann. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 47p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 792)

#### Cooperatives

California Agricultural Cooperatives: Managers' Strategies and Attitudes towards Finances and Risk, by S.C. Blank and R. Thompson. Davis, Univ. of CA, Ctr. for Coop., 1994. 28p.

Co-ops: What Farmers Think! by J.B. Siebert. Davis, Univ. of CA, Ctr. for Coop., 1994. 54p.

Cooperative Market Power and Antitrust with Application to California Information-Sharing Cooperatives, by **R.J. Sexton** and T.E. Sexton. (In COMPETITIVE STRATEGY ANALYSIS FOR AGRICULTURAL MARKETING COOPERATIVES, ed. by R.W. Cotterill. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1994, p.209-227)

Economic Facts about...California's Agricultural Marketing Cooperatives, by H.N. Wallace, G.E. Goldman, V. Pradhan and M. Lang. Davis, Univ. of CA, Ctr. for Coop., [1996. 6]p.

The Economic Role of Cooperatives in Market-Oriented Economies, by R.J. Sexton. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 21p.

Evaluating Primary Product Promotion: The Returns to Generic Advertising by a Producer Cooperative in a Small, Open Economy, by **J.M. Alston**, **H.F. Carman** and **J.A. Chalfant**. (In PROMOTION IN THE MARKETING MIX..., ed. by E.W. Goddard and D.S. Taylor. [Guelph, Ont., Can., Univ. of Guelph] 1994, p.145-167)

A Perspective on Helmberger and Hoos' Theory of Cooperatives, by **R.J. Sexton**. (In National Council of Farmer Cooperatives. AMERICAN COOPERATION, 1995. Washington, DC, 1995, p.92-99)

Trading Blocs and California Agricultural Cooperatives; Final Report, by J.M. Alston, D. Berwald, C.A. Carter, J.E. Christian, L. Garoyan and A.F. McCalla. Davis, Univ. of CA, Ctr. for Coop., 1994. 37p.

## Econometric and Statistical Analyses and Models

A Calibration Method for Agricultural Economic Production Models, by **R.E. Howitt**. (In Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.46:2, May 1995, p.147-159)

A CGE Model for California Tax Policy Analysis: A Review of Literature, by **P. Berck** and A. Dabalen. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 77p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 767)

Congestion Models with Consistent Conjectures, by **G.J. Holloway**. (In Australian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.40:3, Dec. 1996, p.249-277)

Defense Spending Reductions and the California Economy: A Computable General Equilibrium Model, by S. Robinson, S.A. Hoffmann and S. Subramanian. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 113p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 688)

Estimation in a Long-Run Short-Run Model, by P. Berck and J. Lipow. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 14p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 700)

Estimation of Farmers' Risk Attitude: An Econometric Approach, by Z. Bar-Shira, R.E. Just and **D. Zilberman**. College Park, Univ. of MD, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 28p. (Working Paper, 94-36)

Household Modeling for the Design of Poverty Alleviation Strategies, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 18p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 787)

Improved Estimates of the Parameters of State Space Time Series Models, by A.M. Havenner and Z. Leng. (In Journal of Economic Dynamics and Control, v.20:5, May 1996, p.767-789)

International Trade in Exhaustible Resources: A Cartel-Competitive Fringe Model, by **L.S. Karp** and O. Tahvonen. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 28p. & Figs. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 754)

A Maximum Entropy Approach to Estimation and Inference in Dynamic Models or Counting Fish in the Sea Using Maximum Entropy, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and L.S. Karp. (In Journal of Economic Dynamics and Control, v.20:4, April 1996, p.559-582)

A Maximum Entropy Approach to Estimation and Inference in Dynamic Models or Counting Fish in the Sea Using Maximum Entropy, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and L.S. Karp. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 28p.

A Maximum Entropy Approach to Recovering Information from Multinomial Response Data, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and J.M. Perloff. (In Journal of the American Statistical Association, v.91:434, June 1996, p.841-853)

MAXIMUM ENTROPY ECONOMETRICS: ROBUST ESTIMATION WITH LIMITED DATA, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and D.J. Miller. Chichester, Eng., John Wiley & Sons, 1996. 307p. (Series in Financial Economics and Quantitative Analysis)

Model Calibration Using Maximum Entropy Estimates, by R.E. Howitt. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 23p.

Model Specification Tests for Balanced Representation State Space Models, by J.H. Dorfman and A.M. Havenner. (In Communications in Statistics--Part A: Theory and Methods, v.24:1, 1995, p.97-119)

Modeling Common Property Ownership as a Dynamic Contract, by M.R. Caputo and D. Lueck. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.8:3, Summer 1994, p.225-245)

Nonmarket Valuation under Preference Uncertainty: Econometric Models and Estimation, by **W.M.** Hanemann, B. Kristrom and C.-Z. Li. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 8p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 794)

Performance of the Similarity Hypothesis Relative to Existing Models of Risky Choice, by D. Buschena and **D. Zilberman**. (In Journal of Risk and Uncertainty, v.11:3, Dec. 1995, p.233-262)

Positive Mathematical Programming, by R.E. Howitt. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:2, May 1995, p.329-342)

Process Models and Techniques for Issue Resolution, by L.T. Wallace. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 32p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 717)

Recovering Information from Incomplete or Partial Multisectoral Economic Data, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and S. Robinson. (In Review of Economics and Statistics, v.76:3, August 1994, p.541-549)

Recovering Information in the Case of Underdetermined Problems and Incomplete Economic Data, by A. Golan and G.G. Judge. (In Journal of Statistical Planning and Inference, v.49, 1996, p.127-136)

The Rhetoric of Duality, by Q. Paris and M.R. Caputo. (In Journal of Agricultural and Resource Economics, v.20:1, July 1995, p.195-214)

The Role of Defense Cuts in the California Recession: Computable General Equilibrium Models and Interstate Factor Mobility, by S.A. Hoffmann, S. Robinson and S. Subramanian. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 43p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 741)

Selection of Nonnested Demand Models, by **R.D.** Green, Z.A. Hassan and S.R. Johnson. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.43:3, Nov. 1995, p.485-499)

Some Risk Results for a Two-Stage Pre-Test Estimator in the Case of Possible Heteroskedasticity, by A. Ozcam and **G.G. Judge**. (In Journal of Econometrics, v.48:3, June 1991, p.355-371)

Static vs. Dynamic Models of Proprietary Capital Structure: Discussion and Preliminary Empirical Evidence, by R.A. Collins and L.S. Karp. (In Agricultural Finance Review, v.55, 1995, p.1-9)

The Statistical Analysis of Discrete-Response CV Data, by **W.M.** Hanemann and B.J. Kanninen. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 128p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 798)

Strategic Export Promotion Models: A Discussion, by R.J. Sexton. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 10p.

Two Informational Issues in Resource Modeling, by **P. Berck**. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.8:1, Winter 1994, p.13-25)

Una Verifica della Legge del Minimo, by Q. Paris and G. Giardini. (In Rivista de Agronomia, v.28:3, Sept. 1994, p.191-198)

#### Education and Research

Agricultural Economics at Chicago, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In THE ECONOMICS OF AGRICULTURE, v.2. PAPERS IN HONOR OF D. GALE JOHNSON, ed. by J.M. Antle and **D.A. Sumner**. Chicago, The Univ. of Chicago Press, 1996, p.14-29)

Agricultural Genetic Resource Policy: Towards a Research Agenda, by **B.D. Wright**. (In Seminar on Agricultural Issues, coor. by **J.B. Siebert**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995, 29p. & Tables)

Agricultural Research Evaluation: Principles, Processes, and Products, by G.W. Norton, P.G. Pardey and J.M. Alston. Blacksburg, VA Polytech. Inst. and St. Univ., Dept. of Agr. Econ. and Appl. Econ., 1995. 13p.

Agricultural Research Structures in a Changing World, by **B.D. Wright** and **D. Zilberman**. (In U.S. AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH: STRATEGIC CHALLENGES AND OPTIONS, ed. by Robert D. Weaver. Bethesda, MD, Agricultural Research Institute, 1993, p.289-310)

Agricultural Research Structures in a Changing World, by **B.D. Wright** and **D. Zilberman**. (In Univ. of MN. Dept. of Agr. & Appl. Econ. EVALUATING AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH AND PRODUCTIVITY...; Proceedings..., comp. by W.B. Sundquist. St. Paul, 1994, Chapt.2 (Staff Paper Series, P94-2))

Comment: Measuring Research Benefits in an Imperfect Market, by **R.J. Sexton** and T.E. Sexton. (In Agricultural Economics, v.13:3, Feb. 1996, p.201-204)

Distortions in Prices and Agricultural Research Investments, by **J.M.** Alston and P.G. Pardey. (In AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGY, ed. by J.R. Anderson. Wallingford, Oxon, Eng., CABI, 1994, p.59-84)

The Distributional Effects of Private Sector R&D Management: In-House and at Public Institutions, by **D.D. Parker** and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 14p.

A Dual Approach to Evaluating Research Benefits in the Presence of Trade Distortions, by W.J. Martin and J.M. Alston. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:1, Feb. 1994, p.26-35)

Economics and Interdisciplinary Collaborative Efforts, by **D. Zilberman**. (In Journal of Agricultural and Applied Economics, v.26:1, July 1994, p.35-42)

Ecoregional Basis for International Research Investment, by A.F. McCalla. (In AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGY, ed. by J.R. Anderson. Wallingford, Oxon, Eng., CABI, 1994, p.96-105)

Education, Mobility and Growth, by I. Adelman, S. Morley, C. Schenzler and S. Vogel. (In OPPORTUNITY FOREGONE: EDUCATION IN BRAZIL, ed. by N. Birdsall and R.H. Sabot. Wash., DC, Publ. by IADB & Distrib. by The Johns Hopkins Univ. Press, 1996, p.319-336)

Establishment of the Ash Whitefly Parasitoid *Encarsia Inaron* (Walker) and Its Economic Benefit to Ornamental Street Trees in California, by C.H. Pickett, J.C. Ball, K.C. Casanave, **K.M. Klonsky**, K.M. Jetter, L.G. Bezark and S.E. Schoenig. (In Biological Control, v.6, 1996, p.260-272)

Evaluating Production Economics Research, by Q. Paris. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.42:1, Mar. 1994, p.15-18)

Hidden Harvest: U.S. Benefits from International Research Aid, by P.G. Pardey, J.M. Alston, J.E. Christian and S. Fan. Washington, DC, IFPRI, 1996. 17p.

An Interdisciplinary, Experiment Station-Based Participatory Comparison of Alternative Crop Management Systems for California's Sacramento Valley, by S.R. Temple, D.B. Friedman, O. Somasco, H. Ferris, K. Scow and **K.M. Klonsky**. (In American Journal of Alternative Agriculture, v.9:1 & 2, Winter & Spring 1994, p.64-71)

Market Distortions and the Benefits from Research into New Uses for Agricultural Commodities: Ethanol from Corn, by **J.M.** Alston and E.D. Beach. (In Resource and Energy Economics, v.18, 1996, p.1-29)

Perceived Productivity, Foregone Future Farm Fruitfulness, and Rural Research Resource Rationalization, by **J.M.** Alston, J.R. Anderson and P.G. Pardey. Rev. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 12p. & Figs.

Public Issues Education: Increasing Competence in Resolving Public Issues. [L. Tim Wallace co-chaired the task force which produced this document. He was the primary author of the section on process models] ed. by D.D. Dale and A.J. Hahn. Madison, Univ. of WI, Coop. Ext. Serv., 1994. 51p.

Revamping Agricultural R&D, by P.G. Pardey and J.M. Alston. Washington, DC, IFPRI, 1995. 2p. (2020 Brief, 24)

Revitalizing R&D, by J.M. Alston and P.G. Pardey. (In AGRICULTURAL POLICY REFORM IN THE UNITED STATES, ed. by D.A. Sumner. Washington, DC, The AEI Press, 1995, p.238-278)

SCIENCE UNDER SCARCITY: PRINCIPLES AND PRACTICE FOR AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH EVALUATION AND PRIORITY SETTING, by **J.M.** Alston, G.W. Norton and P.G. Pardey. Ithaca, NY, Cornell University Press, 1995. 585p. (Food Systems and Agrarian Change)

Summary of a Productive Partnership: The Benefits from U.S. Participation in the CGIAR, by P.G. Pardey, J.M. Alston, J.E. Christian and S. Fan. Washington, DC, IFPRI, 1996. 61p. (EPTD Discussion Paper, 18)

University-Based Programs in Rural Appraisal Education, by W.E. Johnston. (In American Society of Farm Managers and Rural Appraisers. Journal, 1996, p.11-18)

Valuing UC Agricultural Research and Extension, ed. by **J.M.** Alston, P.G. Pardey and **H.O.** Carter. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 117p. (Publication, VR-1)

## Farm Management and Tenancy and Farm Personnel Management

CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, by S.C. Blank, R.L. Gum, G. Ruyle and R. Richard. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994.

#### Finance and Credit

Ag Loan Analysis: Criteria Used by Loan Officers in California, by R. Thompson and S.C. Blank. (In Journal of Agricultural Lending, v.7:2, Winter 1994, p.12-17)

Agricultural Credit Market Issues, by S.C. Blank. (In North Valley Business Journal, Apr. 1994, p.14)

Agricultural Risk: Definition, Assessment, & Management, by C.E. Hyde, **D. Zilberman** and **J.A. Chalfant**. (In FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by **S.C. Blank**. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.179-210)

Agriculture's Stake in Federal Income Tax Reform, by H.F. Carman and M.D. Boehlje. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm, and Resource Issues, 3rd Qtr. 1996, p.4-7)

All-Risk Crop Insurance: Lessons from Theory and Experience, by **B.D.** Wright and J.A. Hewitt. (In ECONOMICS OF AGRICULTURAL CROP INSURANCE, ed. by D.L. Hueth and W.H. Furtan. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.73-112)

Credit Subsidies to Support Agriculture, by L.S. Karp and S.E. Stefanou. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.403-418)

Criteria Used in Agricultural Loan Analysis in California, by R. Thompson and S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1993. 8p. (Financial Management Topic Papers, 10, Dec. 1993)

Crop Insurance in the Context of Canadian and U.S. Farm Programs, by A. Schmitz, R.E. Just and W.H. Furtan. (In ECONOMICS OF AGRICULTURAL CROP INSURANCE, ed. by D.L. Hueth and W.H. Furtan. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.167-201)

Disaster Assistance and Crop Insurance Reform, by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 2p. (Financial Management Notes, 10)

Dynamic Revenue Analysis for California, by P. Berck, E.H. Golan, B. Smith, J. Barnhart and A. Dabalen. Sacramento, CA, Dept. of Finance, 1996. 210p.

Easing Your "Credit Crunch", by S.C. Blank. (In [Patchen] ON Target, Spring 1994, p.3)

Economic Adjustments and Changes in Financial Viability of the Farming Sector: The New Zealand Experience, by W.E. Johnston and G.A.G. Frengley. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:5, Dec. 1994, p.1034-1040)

Epilogue: Putting the Pieces Together, by S.C. Blank. (In FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.221-227)

Evaluating Fiscal Impact Studies: Community Guidelines, by S.C. Cooke, B.A. Weber and G.E. Goldman. Rev. Corvallis, OR, Western Rural Development Center, 1996. 11p. (Coping with Change. Revision of Coping with Growth Series, WREP 16)

Finance and Risk Characteristics of California Agricultural Cooperatives, by R. Thompson and S.C. Blank. (In Cooperative Accountant, Summer 1994, p.65-70)

Financial Ratios as Management Tools, by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 4p. (Financial Management Notes, 12, May 1996)

FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT; Proceedings of a Conference on December 1, 1993, Sacramento, CA, ed. by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 235p.

Higher Excise Taxes: Revenue Source or Social Experiment? by **D.M. Heien**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1993. 14p.

How California Agricultural Producers Manage Risk, by S.C. Blank and J. McDonald. (In California Agriculture, v.49:2, Mar.-Apr. 1995, p.9-12)

Is Retirement Possible in Agriculture? by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 4p. (Financial Management Notes, 13, June 1996)

Managing Risk with Crop Insurance, by E. Takele. Moreno Valley, CA, Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext., 1995. 9p. (Farm Management Briefs, 6, July 1995)

Preferences for Crop Insurance When Farmers Are Diversified, by S.C. Blank and J. McDonald. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 24p.

Producers Must Recognize Risk Sources and Develop a Plan, by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 4p. (Financial Management Notes, 11, April 1996)

Public Insurance of Private Risks: Theory and Evidence from Agriculture, by **B.D. Wright**. (In GOVERNMENT RISK-BEARING; PROCEEDINGS OF A CONFERENCE HELD AT THE FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CLEVELAND, MAY 1991, ed. by M.S. Sniderman. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1993, p.45-65)

Public Policy and the Recent Agricultural Credit Environment, by **D.A. Sumner**. (In FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by **S.C. Blank**. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.159-178)

The Risk & Credit Environment Faced by Agricultural Borrowers, by S.C. Blank, J.B. Siebert and T.J. Wyatt. (In FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.42-87)

The Supply of Credit to Agriculture, by K.M. Klonsky, S.C. Blank, R.C. Thompson, Jr., T.W. Hazlett and L.E. Shepard. (In FINANCING AGRICULTURE IN CALIFORNIA'S NEW RISK ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.99-148)

The Swamp and the Shopping Center: An Interest Rate Parable, by **P. Berck** and **E. Ligon**. (In Ecological Modelling, v.92, 1996, p.275)

#### Fisheries

Commercial and Recreational Fishing in California: Their Impact on the State Economy, by B. McWilliams and G.E. Goldman. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 26p. (Publication, CNR001)

The Effects of Individual Vessel Quotas in the British Columbia Halibut Fishery, by K.E. Casey, C.M. Dewees, B.R. Turris and J.E. Wilen. (In Marine Resource Economics, v.10:3, Fall 1995, p.211-230)

A Model of Regulated Open Access Resource Use, by F.R. Homans and J.E. Wilen. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.32:1, Jan. 1997, p.1-21)

Toward Efficient Bycatch Management in Multispecies Fisheries: A Nonparametric Approach, by **D.M.** Larson, B.W. House and J.M. Terry. (In Marine Resource Economics, v.11:3, Fall 1996, p.181-201)

#### Futures Markets

Measuring Hedging Potential with Basis Risk: Applications for California Cattle Producers, by D.D. Thilmany and S.C. Blank. (In WAEA. Papers of the 1995 Annual Meeting, Rapid City, SD, July 9-12, 1995, p.621-627)

### Labor and Wages

All It Takes Is Confidence: Job Search Confidence and Farm Workers' Wages, Benefits, and Working Conditions, by S.M. Gabbard and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 34p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 777)

Americans with Disabilities Act Impacts Dairies, by J. Severson, S.R. Sutter and H.R. Rosenberg. (In California Dairy Herd Improvement, Oct. 1992, p.16, 19)

Assessment and Conclusions: A Pacific Destiny for Asian Migrants? by **P.L. Martin** and W. Gooneratne. (In REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT IMPACTS OF LABOUR MIGRATION IN ASIA, ed. by W. Gooneratne, **P.L. Martin**, and H. Sazanami. Nagoya, Jpn, United Nations Centre for Reg. Dev., 1994, p.307-326 (UNCRD Res. Rept. Series, 2))

Book Review, by P.L. Martin: POLITICS OF IMMIGRANT WORKERS. Edited by Camille Guerin-Gonzales and Carl Strikwerda. New York: Holmes & Meier Publishers, Inc., 1993. Pp. xiv, 333. \$40.00, cloth. (In Journal of Economic History, v.54:1, Mar. 1994, p.233-234)

California Toughens Child Labor Law, by S.R. Sutter and H.R. Rosenberg. (In Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:3, Fall-Winter 1994, p.6-8)

California's Farm Labor Market and Immigration Reform, by P.L. Martin. (In TEMPORARY MIGRANTS IN THE UNITED STATES, ed. by B.L. Lowell. Washington, DC, U.S. Comm. on Immig. Reform, 1996, p.199-232, (Res. Pap.))

Collective Bargaining in Agriculture, by P.L. Martin. (In CONTEMPORARY COLLECTIVE BARGAINING IN THE PRIVATE SECTOR, ed. by P.B. Voos. [Madison, WI], Industrial Rel. Res. Assoc., 1994, p.491-528)

Commission Reports Findings on Worker-Management Relations, by **H.R. Rosenberg**. (Ir Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:3, Fall-Winter 1994, p.8-10)

Development, Employment, and Migration, by P.L. Martin. (In Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, v.3:2-3, 1994, p.511-520)

Do Drinkers Earn Less? by **D.M. Heien**. (In Southern Economic Journal, v.63:1, July 1996, p.60-68)

Do Women and Minorities Earn Less Due to Occupational Segregation, Lower Wages, or Fewer Hours? by L. Lynch and **J.M. Perloff**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 35p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 702)

Duration of Agricultural Employment, by E. Hashida and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 28p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 779)

DYNAMICS OF LABOR MIGRATION IN ASIA, ed. by **P.L. Martin**, A. Mason and T. Nagayama. 1996. (Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, Special Issue, v.5, no.2-3) [At Davis DARE Library]

Editorial [on a Proposed New Agricultural Temporary Worker Program...before Congress] by **P.L. Martin**. (In UCD. AIC. UC/AIC Quarterly, v.10:1, 1996, p.2-3)

The Effects of Work Histories on Agricultural Wages, by E. Hashida and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 39p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 781)

Embargo on California Produce Would Cause Revenue, Job Loss, by **J.B. Siebert** and T. Cooper. (In California Agriculture, v.49:4, 1995, p.7-12)

THE ENDLESS QUEST: HELPING AMERICA'S FARM WORKERS, by P.L. Martin and D.A. Martin. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1994. 258p.

Farm Labor Contractors Play New Roles in Agriculture, by D.D. Thilmany and P.L. Martin. (In California Agriculture, v.49:5, Sept.-Oct. 1995, p.37-40)

FLCs: An Analysis of Labor Management Transfers among California Agricultural Producers, by D.D. Thilmany and S.C. Blank. (In Agribusiness; an International Journal, v.12:1, Jan./Feb. 1996, p.37-49)

Further Reductions in Workers' Compensation Rates, by **H.R. Rosenberg**. (In Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:3, Fall-Winter 1994, p.3)

Good Intentions Gone Awry: IRCA and U.S. Agriculture, by **P.L. Martin**. (In The Annals of the American Academy of Political and Social Science, v.534, July 1994, p.44-57)

Grower Beliefs Determine Hiring Practices, by S.J. Ise, **J.M. Perloff**, S.R. Sutter and S. Vaupel. (In California Agriculture, v.50:2, Mar.-Apr. 1996, p.17-20)

Guest Farm Workers: New Solution or New Problem? by **P.L. Martin**. (In Santa Barbara News Press, 3/31/96, 1p.)

Guest Workers for Agriculture: New Solution or New Problem? by P.L. Martin. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, CGES, 1996. 23p.

The H-2A Program: Trends, Issues and Options, by **P.L. Martin**. (In U.S. Advisory Council on Unemployment Compensation. Advisory Council on Unemployment Compensation: Background Papers. [Washington, DC] 1995, v.1, p.F1-F92)

Hiring and Managing Labor for Farms in California, by H.R. Rosenberg, J.M. Perloff and V.S. Pradhan. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 104p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 730)

Household Behavior with Imperfect Labor Markets, by E. Sadoulet, A. de Janvry and C. Benjamin. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 24p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 786, Rev., Nov. 1996)

Immigration and Agriculture: An Endless Debate, by P.L. Martin. (In National Forum, v.74:3, p.23-28)

Immigration and Farm Worker Unions, by **P.L. Martin**. (In Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:3, Fall-Winter 1994, p.11)

IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by P.L. Martin, W.E. Huffman, R.D. Emerson, J.E. Taylor and R.I. Rochin. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 580p. (Publn., 3358)

Introduction, by **P.L.** Martin and **J.E.** Taylor. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by **P.L.** Martin, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995, p.1-17, (Publn., 3358))

IRCA and Agriculture: Hopes, Fears, and Realities, by P.L. Martin. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by P.L. Martin, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995, p.21-38, (Publn., 3358))

IRCA and Labor Contracting in California, by H.R. Rosenberg. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by P.L. Martin, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Natural Resources, 1995, p.269-293, (Publn., 3358))

IRCA and Seasonal Farm Labor in North Carolina, by S.G. Allen and **D.A. Sumner**. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by **P.L. Martin**, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995, p.159-176, (Publn., 3358))

IRCA's Effects in California Agriculture, by P.L. Martin and J.E. Taylor. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by P.L. Martin, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995, p.181-206, (Publn., 3358))

Labor Adjustment and Gradual Reform: Is Commitment Important? by **L.S. Karp** and T. Paul. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 37p. & Append. (IATRC Working Paper, 94-5)

Labor Adjustment and Gradual Reform: Is Commitment Important? by L.S. Karp and T. Paul. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 42p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 731)

Labor Contractors: A Conceptual Overview, by **P.L. Martin**. (In Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, v.5:2-3, Special Issue, 1996, p.201-218)

Labor Management Laws in California Agriculture, by **H.R. Rosenberg**, V.J. Horwitz and D.L. Egan. 2nd. ed. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 179p. (Publn., 21404)

Labor Market Imperfections and Selective Separability in Household Models: A Predictive Typology of Mexican Ejidatarios, by E. Sadoulet, A. de Janvry and C. Benjamin. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 26p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 786)

Labor Migration in Asia, by P.L. Martin. (In Asian Migrant, v.9:1, Jan.-Mar. 1996, p.5-14)

Labour Migration within Asia: An Introduction, by W. Gooneratne, P.L. Martin and H. Sazanami. (In REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT IMPACTS OF LABOUR MIGRATION IN ASIA, ed. by W. Gooneratne, P.L. Martin, and H. Sazanami. Nagoya, Jpn, United Nations Centre for Reg. Dev., 1994, p.1-21, (UNCRD Res. Rept. Series, 2))

Legal Status and Earnings of Agricultural Workers, by S.J. Ise and J.M. Perloff. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:2, May 1995, p.375-386)

Mexican Maquiladoras: Origins, Operations and Outlook, by P.L. Martin. Geneva Swit., International Institute for Labour Studies, 1994. 21p. (Disc. Pap., DP/64/1994)

Michigan's Farmworkers: A Status Report on Employment & Housing, by R.I. Rochin and M.E. Siles. East Lansing, MI State Univ., Julian Samora Res. Inst., 1994. 21p. (Statistical Brief, 2)

Migrant Farmworkers and Their Children: What Recent Labor Department Data Show, by P.L. Martin. (In CHILDREN OF LA FRONTERA: BINATIONAL EFFORTS TO SERVE MEXICAN MIGRANT AND IMMIGRANT STUDENTS, ed. by J.L. Flores. Charleston, WV, Clearinghouse on Rural Education and Small Schools, 1996, p.19-23)

Migrant Labor, by P.L. Martin. (In THE ENCYCLOPEDIA OF THE ENVIRONMENT, ed. by R.A. Eblen and W.R. Eblen. New York, Houghton Mifflin Company, 1994, p.448-450)

Migration and Trade: Challenges for the 1990s, by P.L. Martin. (In DEVELOPMENT ISSUES; Presentations to the 48th Meeting of the Development Committee [of the World Bank] Washington, DC, April 26, 1994, p.97-108)

Migration and Trade: The Case of Japan; Demand for Foreign Workers, by **P.L. Martin**. (In Migration World, v.22:1, 1994, p.9-11)

Monopoly Power Can Be Disadvantageous in the Extraction of a Durable Nonrenewable Resource, by **L.S. Karp**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 29p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 732)

Overview: [Special Focus; Labour Migration in Asia], by **P.L. Martin**, A. Mason and C.-L. Tsay. (In ASEAN Economic Bulletin, v.12:2, Nov. 1995, p.117-124)

Phasing In and Phasing Out Protectionism with Costly Adjustment of Labour, by L.S. Karp and T. Paul. (In Economic Journal, v.104:427, Nov. 1994, p.1379-1392)

Promises to Keep: Collective Bargaining in California Agriculture, by P.L. Martin. Ames, Iowa State Univ. Press, 1996. 416p.

The Relationship between Alcohol Consumption and Earnings, by **D.M. Heien**. (In Journal of Studies on Alcohol, v.57:5, Sept. 1996, p.536-542)

Special Report: The New World of Workers' Compensation, ed. by H.R. Rosenberg, N.J. Hetland and B.H. Tabraham. (In UNIV. OF CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:1, Spring 1994, 16p.)

Statement..., by J.E. Taylor. (In GUEST WORKER PROGRAMS; Hearings Before the Subcommittee on Immigration and Claims, Committee on the Judiciary, U.S. House of Rep., December 7, 1995. Serial no. 54. Wash., DC, GPO, 1996, p.43-75)

Statement...before the [California] Assembly Select Committee on Statewide Immigration Impact, July 19, 1994, by **P.L. Martin**. [Sacramento] 1994. 8p.

Unauthorized Workers, by P.L. Martin. (In THE LATINO ENCYCLOPEDIA, ed. by R. Chabran and R. Chabran. New York, Marshall Cavendish Corp., 1996, p.1639-1645)

Uncertainties Reign on WPS Implementation, by H.R. Rosenberg. (In Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:3, Fall-Winter 1994, p.5-6)

Use of Public Assistance and Private Aid by Legal and Unauthorized Immigrants Who Work in Agriculture, by E. Moretti and **J.M. Perloff**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 806)

Willingness to Migrate and Migration of Hired Farm Workers, by J.M. Perloff, L. Lynch and S.M. Gabbard. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 22p. & Tables.

### Pesticides

Alternative Pest Management Strategies and the Economics of California's Organic Crops, by **K.M. Klonsky**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 7p.

Cancelling Methyl Bromide for Postharvest Use to Trigger Mixed Economic Results, by C. Yarkin, D.L. Sunding, **D. Zilberman** and **J.B. Siebert**. (In California Agriculture, v.48:3, May-June 1994, p.16-21)

Disease, Insect Pressures Make Organic Production Risky in Sonoma County, by P. Vossen, **D.A. Jolly**, R. Meyer, L. Varela and S. Blodgett. (In California Agriculture, v.48:6, Nov.-Dec. 1994, p.29-36)

Economic and Health Consequences of Pesticide Use in Developing Country Agriculture: Discussion, by **D. Zilberman** and F. Castillo. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:3, Aug. 1994, p.603-604)

An Evolving Program of Integrated Pest Management, by J.G. Morse and K.M. Klonsky. (In California Grower, v.18:4, Apr. 1994, p.21-26)

Methyl Bromide Regulation...All Crops Should Not Be Treated Equally, by C. Yarkin, D. Sunding, **D. Zilberman** and **J.B. Siebert**. (In California Agriculture, v.48:3, May-June 1994, p.10-15)

Pesticide Use on California Citrus: A Baseline to Measure Progress in Adoption of IPM, by J.G. Morse and K.M. Klonsky. (In California Grower, v.18:4, Apr. 1994, p.XVI, IXX[!]-XX)

Prospective Interim Lost Use Value Due to DDT and PCB Contamination in the Southern California Bight, by R.T. Carson, **W.M. Hanemann**, R.J. Kopp, J.A. Krosnick, R.C. Mitchell, S. Presser, P.A. Ruud and V.K. Smith. La Jolla, CA, Natural Resource Damage Assessment, Inc., 1994. 2v.

What Rules for California Ag Pesticide Users? by H.R. Rosenberg. (In UNIV. OF CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.5:1, Fall 1996, p.1-2, 4-7)

# Population and Housing

The Anatomy of a Migration Hump, by **P.L. Martin** and **J.E. Taylor**. (In DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY, EMPLOYMENT AND MIGRATION, ed. by **J.E. Taylor**. Paris, Fr., OECD, 1996, p.43-62)

[Contribution to the Section on]...Save Our State (SOS) Initiative or Proposition 187, by **P.L. Martin**. (In INTERNATIONAL MIGRATION BULLETIN, 5, Nov. 1994. Geneva, UN/ECE, 1994, p.12-13)

CONTROLLING IMMIGRATION: A GLOBAL PERSPECTIVE, ed. by W.A. Cornelius, P.L. Martin and J.F. Hollifield. Stanford, CA, Stanford University Press, [1995] 442p.

The Economics of Immigration, by **P.L. Martin**. (In Foundation for American Communications. NewsBackgrounder. 1995? 4p.)

Epilogue: Reducing Emigration Pressure: What Role Can Foreign Aid Play? by P.L. Martin. (In AID IN PLACE OF MIGRATION? ed. by W.R. Bohning and M.-L. Schloeter-Paredes. Geneva, Swit., ILO, 1994, p.241-253)

European-American Immigration Convergence, by P.L. Martin and M.J. Miller. (In International Migration Review, v.28:3, 1994, p.591-594)

An Evaluation of International Migration Theory: The North American Case, by D.S. Massey, J. Arango, G. Hugo, A. Kouaouci, A. Pellegrino and J.E. Taylor. (In Population and Development Review, v.20:4, Dec. 1994, p.699-751)

Germany: Reluctant Land of Immigration, by P.L. Martin. (In CONTROLLING IMMIGRATION..., ed. by W.A. Cornelius, P.L. Martin, and J.F. Hollifield. Stanford, CA, Stanford University Press, [1995] p.189-225)

Immigration and Integration: Challenges for the 1990s, by P.L. Martin. (In The Social Contract, v.4:3, Spring 1994, p.177-182)

Immigration and the Changing Face of Rural America: Focus on the Midwestern States, by P.L. Martin, J.E. Taylor and M. Fix. East Lansing, MI State Univ., Julian Samora Res. Inst., 1996. 5p. (Occasional Paper, 21)

Immigration Reform and U.S. Agriculture, by J.E. Taylor and P.L. Martin. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm, and Resource Issues, 3rd Qtr. 1995, p.25-28)

Immigration Reform: Lessons for Future Research and Policy? by **D.A. Sumner**. (In IMMIGRATION REFORM AND U.S. AGRICULTURE, ed. by **P.L. Martin**, et al. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995, p.419-424, (Publn., 3358))

Immigration to the United States: Journey to an Uncertain Destination, by P.L. Martin. (In IMMIGRATION AND ETHNIC COMMUNITIES: A FOCUS ON LATINOS, ed. by R.I. Rochin. East Lansing, MI State Univ., Julian Samora Res. Inst., 1996, p.50-56)

Increasing Numbers of Migrants Challenge Policymakers Worldwide, by P.L. Martin. (In Population Today: News, Numbers, and Analysis, v.21:5, May 1996, p.1-2)

International Migration and Community Development, by **J.E. Taylor**, J. Arango, G. Hugo, A. Kouaouci, D.S. Massey and A. Pellegrino. (In Population Index, v.62:3, Fall 1996, p.397-418)

International Migration and National Development, by **J.E. Taylor**, J. Arango, G. Hugo, A. Kouaouci, D.S. Massey and A. Pellegrino. (In Population Index, v.62:2, Summer 1996, p.181-212)

International Migration and Trade: Part 1 and 2, by P.L. Martin. (In HRO Dissemination Notes, 28 & 29, June 20 & July 11, 1994, [4p.])

Introduction [to Special Issue of Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, v.5:2-3, 1996] by **P.L. Martin**, A. Mason and T. Nagayama. (In Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, v.5:2-3, 1996, p.163-173)

Introduction: The Ambivalent Quest for Immigration Control, by W.A. Cornelius, **P.L. Martin** and J.F. Hollifield. (In CONTROLLING IMMIGRATION..., ed. by W.A. Cornelius, **P.L. Martin**, and J.F. Hollifield. Stanford, CA, Stanford University Press, [1995] p.3-41)

Mexican-U.S. Migration: Policies and Economic Impacts, by P.L. Martin. (In Challenge, v.38:2, March-April 1995, p.56-62)

Mexico-to-United States Migration in the Context of Economic Globalization, by **J.E. Taylor**. (In Research & Exploration, v.10:2, 1994, p.141-143)

Migrant Farmworkers and Their Children, by P.L. Martin. Charleston, WV, Appalachia Educational Laboratory, 1994. 2p. (Eric Digest, Nov. 1994, EDO-RC-94-7)

Prospects for Cooperative Management of International Migration in the 21st Century, by M.J. Miller and P.L. Martin. (In Asian and Pacific Migration Journal, v.5:2-3, Special Issue, 1996, p.175-199)

Testimony...before the Senate Judiciary Committee, Subcommittee on Immigration, September 13, 1995, by P.L. Martin. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 3p.

Testimony...before the Senate Judiciary Committee, Subcommittee on Immigration, September 28, 1995, by **P.L. Martin**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 4p.

The United States: Benign Neglect toward Immigration, by P.L. Martin. (In CONTROLLING IMMIGRATION..., ed. by W.A. Cornelius, P.L. Martin, and J.F. Hollifield. Stanford, CA, Stanford University Press, [1995] p.83-99)

# Prices and Supplies

A Comment on Border Price Changes and Domestic Welfare in the Presence of Distortions, by **J.M. Alston** and W. Martin. (In Oxford Economic Papers, v.47:1, Jan. 1995, p.79-82)

Consistent Aggregation across Firms, Causal Relationships among Prices, and Posterior Beliefs about Conduct, by G.J. Holloway and T.W. Hertel. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 54p.

Dairying without Price Supports: Panacea or Precipice? by L.J. (Bees) Butler. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 11p.

Divide and Conquer Price Discrimination in Entry Games with Strategic Buyers, by R.D. Innes and **R.J. Sexton**. (In AGRICULTURAL MARKETS: MECHANISMS, FAILURES AND REGULATIONS, ed. by D. Martimort. Amsterdam, Elsevier, 1996, p.65-88)

Estimating Firms' Mixed Price and Advertising Strategies: Coke and Pepsi, by A. Golan, L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 48p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 789)

Explaining the Causal Relationship between Farm and Retail Prices, by G.J. Holloway and T.W. Hertel. (In AGRICULTURAL MARKETS: MECHANISMS, FAILURES AND REGULATIONS, ed. by D. Martimort. Amsterdam, Elsevier, 1996, p.241-272)

Higher Prices from Entry: Pricing of Brand-Name Drugs, by **J.M. Perloff**, V.Y. Suslow and P.J. Seguin. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 39p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 778)

The Potential Inefficiency of Using Marketing Margins in Applied Commodity Price Analysis, Forecasting, and Risk Management, by F.M. Han and G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. [14]p.

The Relationship between Price and Advertising in Two-Stage Demand Models: Discussion, by **R.D. Green**. (In ECONOMIC EVALUATION OF COMMODITY PROMOTION PROGRAMS IN THE CURRENT LEGAL AND POLITICAL ENVIRONMENT, ed. by J.L. Ferrero and C.R. Clary. Ithaca, NY, Cornell Univ., NICPRE, 1996, p.213-215)

### Recreation

Cost-Benefit Analysis of Local Tourism, by G.E. Goldman, A. Nakazawa and D.T. Taylor. Corvallis, OR, Western Rural Development Center, 1994. 7p. (Tourism; WREP 147)

The Economic Impact of Visitors to Your Community, by G.E. Goldman, A. Nakazawa and D.T. Taylor. Corvallis, OR, Western Rural Development Center, 1994. 7p. (Tourism; WREP 144)

The Economic Impacts of Off-Highway Vehicles on the State of California, by G.E. Goldman, T. Jackson and V. Pradhan. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1993. 23p.

Estimating Community Visitor Days, by G.E. Goldman, A. Nakazawa and D.T. Taylor. Corvallis, OR, Western Rural Development Center, 1994. 7p. (Tourism; WREP 146)

Impact of Visitor Expenditures on Local Revenues, by G.E. Goldman, A. Nakazawa and D.T. Taylor. Corvallis, OR, Western Rural Development Center, 1994. 7p. (Tourism; WREP 145)

A Report on the Orange County Beach Survey, by W.M. Hanemann. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 11p. & tables.

Total Economic Values of Increasing Gray Whale Populations: Results from a Contingent Valuation Survey of Visitors and Households, by J.B. Loomis and **D.M. Larson**. (In Marine Resource Economics, v.9:3, Fall 1994, p.275-286)

### Resources Development and Conservation

Analyze Enterprise Diversification, by K.M. Klonsky. (In Idaho Farmer, May 1996, 2p.)

BMP Assessment Model for Agricultural NPS Pollution, by Principal Investigators: K.K. Tanji, G.E. Helfand and D.M. Larson. [Sacramento, California Water Resources Control Board] 1994. 102p.

Buyer and Seller Behavior in Single-Buyer Stumpage Sales, by I.W. Hardie and **D.M. Larson**. (In Forest Science, v.40:4, Nov. 1994, p.759-773)

Can Higher Environmental Standards Enhance Competition and Welfare? by Y.H. Farzin. Milano, Ita., Fondazione Eni Enrico Mattei, 1996. 22p. (Nota di Lavoro, 87.96)

Contingent Valuation and Economics, by W.M. Hanemann. (In ENVIRONMENTAL VALUATION: NEW PERSPECTIVES, ed. by K.G. Willis and J.T. Corkindale. Wallingford, Oxon, Eng., CABI, 1995, p.79-117)

Contingent Valuation and Economics, by W.M. Hanemann. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 37p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 697)

Contingent Valuation and Lost Passive Use: Damages from the Exxon Valdez, by R.T. Carson, R.C. Mitchell, W.M. Hanemann, R.J. Kopp, S. Presser and P.A. Rudd. Washington, DC, RFF, 1994. 56p. (Disc. Pap., 94-18)

Controlling Inputs to Control Pollution, by G.E. Helfand. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 20p.

Dynamic Resource Management: Intertemporal Substitution and Risk Aversion, by K.C. Knapp and L.J. Olson. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.1004-1014)

Economic Analysis in Policy Evaluation, Damage Assessment and Compensation: A Comparison of Approaches, by **W.M. Hanemann** and A.G. Keeler. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 17p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 766)

An Economic Analysis of Ozone Control in California's San Joaquin Valley, by H. Kim, G.E. Helfand and R.E. Howitt. Anchorage, AK, Univ. of Alaska-Anchorage, Inst. of Soc. & Econ. Research, 1995. 25p. & Figs.

Economic Impacts of Urban Forestry in California, 1992, by S.R. Templeton and G.E. Goldman. Sacramento, CA, Dept. of Forestry and Fire Protection, 1994. 41p.

Economic Impacts of Urban Forestry in California, 1992, by S.R. Templeton and G.E. Goldman. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 43p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 719, Rev., Aug. 1994)

Empirical Consequences of the Hotelling Principle, by **P. Berck**. (In HANDBOOK OF ENVIRONMENTAL ECONOMICS, ed. by D.W. Bromley. Cambridge, MA, Blackwell, 1995, p.202-221)

ENVIRONMENTAL AND RESOURCE ECONOMICS: SELECTED ESSAYS OF ANTHONY C. FISHER, by A.C. Fisher. Brookfield, VT, Edward Elgar Publ. Co., 1995. 392p. (New Horizons in Environmental Economics)

Environmental Liability in Agriculture: A Guide to Risk Factors and Information, by **K.M. Klonsky**, K. Norris and R. Atwater. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 12p. (Leaflet 21502)

Estimating Economic Activity and Impacts of Urban Forestry in California with Multiple Data Sources from the Early 1990s, by S.R. Templeton and G.E. Goldman. (In Journal of Arboriculture, v.22:3, May 1996, p.131-143)

Executive Summary: Economic Impact of the Endangered Species Act on California Agriculture, by **J.B. Siebert** and **D. Zilberman**. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 9p.

Exhaustible Resource Allocation, Intergenerational Equity, and Sustainability, by **K.C. Knapp**. (In Agricultural and Resource Economics Review, v.25:1, April 1996, p.60-67)

Foresight and Self-Enforcement in Allocations of Common Property, by G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 29p.

The Forest Products Industries in California: Their Impact on the State Economy, by B. McWilliams and G.E. Goldman. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 30p. (Publication, CNR002)

Global Carbon Cycle and the Optimal Time Path of Carbon Tax, by Y.H. Farzin and O. Tahvonen. (In Oxford Economic Papers, v.48:4, Oct. 1996, p.515-536)

Improving Environmental Policy: Are Markets the Solution? by W.M. Hanemann. (In Contemporary Economic Policy, v.13:1, Jan. 1995, p.74-79)

Intergenerational Choices under Global Environmental Change, by R.B. Howarth and R.B. Norgaard. (In HANDBOOK OF ENVIRONMENTAL ECONOMICS, ed. by D.W. Bromley. Cambridge, MA, Blackwell, 1995, p.111-138)

A Lack of Optimism; Book Review, by G.E. Helfand: GLOBAL DEVELOPMENT AND THE ENVIRONMENT: Perspectives on Sustainability, ed. by Joel Darmstadter. Wash., DC, RFF, 1992, 92pp. (In Natural Resources Forum, Nov. 1993, p.329-330)

Limited Cooperation in International Environmental Agreements, by **L.S. Karp** and S. Sacheti. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 35p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 763, Rev., Mar. 1996)

The Methodology and Practice of Agroecology, ed. by R.B. Norgaard and T.O. Sikor. (In AGROECOLOGY..., by M.A. Altieri. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1995, p.21-39)

The Mineral Industries in California: Their Impact on the State Economy, by B. McWilliams and G.E. Goldman. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 23p. (Publication, CNR003)

Monopoly Power Can Be Disadvantageous in the Extraction of a Durable Nonrenewable Resource, by **L.S. Karp**. (In International Economic Review, v.37:4, Nov. 1996, p.825-849)

Monopoly Power Can Be Disadvantageous in the Extraction of a Durable Nonrenewable Resource, by L.S. Karp. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 45p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 732, Rev., Mar. 1995)

Natural Resource Prices: Will They Ever Turn Up? by P. Berck and M.J. Roberts. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.31:1, July 1996, p.65-78)

Natural Resource Prices: Will They Ever Turn Up? by P. Berck and M.J. Roberts. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 59p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 699, Rev., Mar. 1995)

The Non-Fuels Mineral Industries in California: Their Impact on the State Economy, by B. McWilliams and G.E. Goldman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 19p.

Optimal Capital Accumulation and Stock Pollution: The Greenhouse Effect, by S.J. Rubio and A.C. Fisher. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 705)

Optimal Cleanup of Hazardous Wastes, by M.R. Caputo and J.E. Wilen. (In International Economic Review, v.36:1, Feb. 1995, p.217-243)

Optimal Saving Policy for Sustainability of Exhaustible Resource Economies, by Y.H. Farzin. Milano, Ita., Fondzione Eni Enrico Mattei, 1996. 47p. (Nota di Lavoro, 86-96)

Pollution Control in a Stochastic Environment, by T. Wiedmer, A.C. Fisher and U. Narain. (In Swiss Journal of Economics and Statistics, v.132:4, 1996, p.575-590)

Pollution Prevention as Public Policy: An Assessment, by **G.E. Helfand**. (In Contemporary Economic Policy, v.12:4, Oct. 1994, p.104-113)

Recovering Weakly Neutral Preferences, by **D.M. Larson**. (In BENEFITS AND COSTS TRANSFER IN NATURAL RESOURCE PLANNING, comp. by **D.M. Larson**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995, p.495-512, (West. Reg. Res. Publn., W-133))

Referendum Design and Contingent Valuation: The NOAA Panel's No-Vote Recommendation, by R.T. Carson, W.M. Hanemann, R.J. Kopp, J.A. Krosnick, R.C. Mitchell, S. Presser, P.A. Ruud, V.K. Smith, with, M.G. Conaway and K. Martin. Washington, DC, RFF, 1995. 17p. (Disc. Pap., 96-05)

Regulating Multiple Polluters: Deterrence and Liability Allocation, by C.E. Hyde, G.C. Rausser and L.K. Simon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 37p.

The Relative Efficiency of Different Standards When Firms Vary, by G.E. Helfand. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.7:3, Summer 1993, p.203-217)

Resolving Economic and Environmental Perspectives on the Future, ed. by **R.B. Norgaard**. (In GLOBAL CLIMATE CHANGE, ed. by J. Trilling & S. Strom. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, CWES, 1993, p.179-185)

Spreading Versus Concentrating Damages: Environmental Policy in the Presence of Nonconvexities, by **G.E. Helfand** and J. Rubin. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.27:1, July 1994, p.84-91)

Statistical Causation and National Forest Policy in Oregon, by D.M. Burton and P. Berck. (In Forest Science, v.42:1, Feb. 1996, p.86-92)

Summary of Economics as Mechanics and the Demise of Biological Diversity, by R.B. Norgaard. (In A SURVEY OF ECOLOGICAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R. Krishnan, J.M. Harris, and N.R. Goodwin. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.155-158)

Summary of Economics, Ethics, and the Environment, by **R.B. Norgaard** and R.B. Howarth. (In A SURVEY OF ECOLOGICAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R. Krishnan, J.M. Harris, and N.R. Goodwin. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.149-152)

Summary of The Case for Methodological Pluralism, by **R.B.** Norgaard. (In A SURVEY OF ECOLOGICAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R. Krishnan, J.M. Harris, and N.R. Goodwin. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.62-66)

Summary of Three Dilemmas of Environmental Accounting, by **R.B. Norgaard**. (In A SURVEY OF ECOLOGICAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R. Krishnan, J.M. Harris, and N.R. Goodwin. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.243-246)

Sustainable Development of Forest Resources in Industrialized Countries, by W. McKillop and A. Sarkar. (In Agricultural Economics, v.14:3, Aug. 1996, p.175-184)

Temporal Reliability of Estimates from Contingent Valuation, by R.T. Carson, W.M. Hanemann, R.J. Kopp, J.A. Krosnick, R.C. Mitchell, S. Presser, P.A. Ruud and V.K. Smith. Washington, DC, RFF, 1995. 23p. (Disc. Pap., 95-37)

Theory Versus Data in the Contingent Valuation Debate, by W.M. Hanemann. (In THE CONTINGENT VALUATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES, ed. by D.J. Bjornstad and J.R. Kahn. Brookfield, VT, Edward Elgar, 1996, p.38-60)

The Traditional Economics of Natural Resources Management, by G.E. Helfand and P. Berck. (In A NEW CENTURY OF NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, ed. by R.L. Knight and S.F. Bates. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.89-100)

Using Automatic Tax Changes to Control Pollution Emissions, by L.S. Karp and J. Livernois. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.27:1, July 1994, p.38-48)

Valuation and Management of Tropical Forests: Implications of Uncertainty and Irreversibility, by H.J. Albers, A.C. Fisher and W.M. Hanemann. (In Environmental and Resource Economics, v.8:1, July 1996, p.39-61)

Valuation and Management of Tropical Forests: Implications of Uncertainty and Irreversibility, by H.J. Albers, A.C. Fisher and W.M. Hanemann. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 34p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 756)

The Value of Preventing Oil Spill Injuries to Natural Resources along California's Central Coast, by R.T. Carson, M.B. Conaway, W.M. Hanemann, J.A. Krosnick, K.M. Martin, D.R. McCubbin, R.C. Mitchell and S. Presser. San Diego, CA, Natural Resource Damage Assessment, Inc., 1996. 2v.

Valuing the Environment through Contingent Valuation, by W.M. Hanemann. (In Journal of Perspectives, v.8:4, Fall 1994, p.19-43)

## Resources Development and Conservation: Land and Water

Adjusting to Climate Change: Implications of Increased Variability and Asymmetric Adjustment Costs for Investment in Water, by A.C. Fisher and S.J. Rubio. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 46p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 776, Rev., Dec. 1996)

Allocation and Pricing of Water at the Regional Level, by B. Eyal, E. Hochman and **D. Zilberman**. Rehovot, Israel, Hebrew Univ. Center for Agr. Econ. Research, 1996. 21p. & Figs. (Working Paper, 9601)

Alternative Pollution Standards for Regulating Nonpoint Source Pollution, by G.E. Helfand. (In Journal of Environmental Management, v.45, 1995, p.231-241)

Alternatives for Managing Drought: A Comparative Cost Analysis, by A.C. Fisher, D. Fullerton, N.W. Hatch and P. Reinelt. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 643, Rev. 2, June 1994)

Analysis of Policy Options for the Control of Agricultural Pollution in California's San Joaquin River Basin, by M.J. Weinberg, C.L. Kling and J.E. Wilen. (In THEORY, MODELING AND EXPERIENCE IN THE MANAGEMENT OF NONPOINT-SOURCE POLLUTION, ed. by C.S. Russell and J.F. Shogren. Boston, Kluwer, 1993, p.201-230)

Barriers to Trade and Efficient Reallocation of Water Rights, by D.L. Sunding and **D. Zilberman**. (In Natural Heritage Institute. Challenge Grant Program.... San Francisco, CA, 1995, 17p., Append. 5)

Book Review: THE LOST FRONTIER: WATER DIVERSION IN THE GROWTH AND DESTRUCTION OF OWENS VALLEY AGRICULTURE, by Robert A. Sauder. Tucson: University of Arizona Press. 109 + xv. \$40, by **G.E. Goldman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 5p.

California Agriculture and Methods to Evaluate Conversion of Agricultural Land, by G.E. Goldman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 5p.

California Water in Transition: A Brief Overview of California Water Systems and Demands, by **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 3p.

California Water in Transition: Session Summary, by **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 2p.

Challenge Grant Program: Collaborative Field Demonstrations of the Efficacy and Practicality of Financial Incentives for Agricultural Water Conservation; Annual Report, Jan. to Dec. 1995. Principal Investigator, D.L. Sunding; Participating Giannini Foundation Members: D. Zilberman, W.M. Hanemann, G.C. Rausser, D.D. Parker, J.B. Siebert, and R.E. Howitt. San Francisco, CA, Natural Heritage Institute, 1995. 1v.

Changes in Water Allocation Mechanisms for California Agriculture, by **D. Zilberman**, N. MacDougall and F.A. Shah. (In Contemporary Economic Policy, v.12:1, Jan. 1994, p.122-133)

Comparing Benefits and Costs of Water Resource Allocation Policies for California's Mono Basin, by T.C. Wegge, W.M. Hanemann and J.B. Loomis. (In MARGINAL COST RATE DESIGN AND WHOLESALE WATER MARKETS, ed. by D.C. Hall. Greenwich, CT, JAI Press, Inc., 1996, p.11-30, (Advances in the Economics of Environmental Resources, v.1))

Competing Demands for California's Scarce Water, by **R.E. Howitt** and **H.J. Vaux, Jr.** (In WATER QUANTITY/QUALITY MANAGEMENT AND CONFLICT RESOLUTION, ed. by A. Dinar and E.T. Loehman. Westport, CT, Praeger, 1995, p.271-287)

The Costs of Reallocating Water from Agriculture, by D.L. Sunding, **D. Zilberman**, **R.E. Howitt**, A. Dinar and N. MacDougall. (In Natural Heritage Institute. Challenge Grant Program.... San Francisco, CA, 1995, 23p., Append. 4)

A Discrete/Continuous Choice Approach to Residential Water Demand under Block Rate Pricing, by J.A. Hewitt and W.M. Hanemann. (In Land Economics, v.71:2, May 1995, p.173-192)

Economic and Environmental Principles and Guidelines for Water and Related Land Resources Implementation Studies, by **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 6p.

The Economics of a Public Fund for Environmental Amenities: A Study of CRP Contracts, by B.A. Babcock, P.G. Lakshminarayan, J. Wu and **D. Zilberman**. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.961-971)

The Economics of Conjunctive Groundwater Management with Stochastic Surface Supplies, by K.C. Knapp and L.J. Olson. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.28:3, May 1995, p.340-356)

The Effect of Land Allocation, Soil Quality, and Water Cost on Irrigation Technology Choice, by G.P. Green, D.L. Sunding, **D. Zilberman** and **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 12p.

Effects of Water Marketing on the Farm Economy, by R.E. Howitt. (In SHARING SCARCITY, ed. by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr., and A.F. Scheuring. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.97-132)

Efficient Multiple-Use Forestry May Require Land-Use Specialization: Comment, by G.E. Helfand and M.D. Whitney. (In Land Economics, v.70:3, Aug. 1994, p.391-395)

Flexible Technology and the Cost of Improving Groundwater Quality, by D.L. Sunding, D. Zilberman, G.C. Rausser and A. Marco. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.9:2, Spring 1995, p.177-192)

Ground Water Quality and Its Contamination from Non-Point Sources in California, by J.D. Oster, H.J. Vaux, Jr. and L.T. Wallace. Davis, Univ. of CA, CWWR, 1994. 38p. (Water Resources Center Report, 83)

Irrigated Agriculture and Environmental Pollution: Lessons from the Westside San Joaquin Valley, California, by A. Dinar, R.E. Howitt and D. Zilberman. Washington, DC, USDA/ERS, 1994. 48p. (ERS Staff Rept., AGES 9427)

Labor Costs May Offset Water Savings of Sprinkler Systems, by D. Wichelns, L. Houston, D. Cone, Q. Zhu and J.E. Wilen. (In California Agriculture, v.50:1, Jan.-Feb. 1996, p.11-18)

Land Use Issues--Crop Insurance: Its Influence on Land and Input Use Decisions in Saskatchewan, by W.P. Weisensel, W.H. Furtan and A. Schmitz. (In ECONOMICS OF AGRICULTURAL CROP INSURANCE, ed. by D.L. Hueth and W.H. Furtan. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.323-347)

Malleable Property Rights and Smooth-Pasting Conditions, by R.E. Howitt. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:5, Dec. 1995, p.1192-1198)

Mining the Soil: Agricultural Production System on Peatland, by R.U. Goetz and D. Zilberman. (In Environmental & Resource Economics, v.6:2, Sept. 1995, p.119-138)

Mining the Soil: Agricultural Production Systems on Peatland, by R.U. Goetz and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 24p.

A Model of Optimal Water Reserves under Climate Change Uncertainty, by A.C. Fisher and S.J. Rubio. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 41p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 776)

Modeling Regional Agricultural Production and Salinity Control Alternatives for Water Quality Policy Analysis, by D.J. Lee and **R.E. Howitt**. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:1, Feb. 1996, p.41-53)

Modelling Multilateral Negotiations: An Application to California Water Policy, by G. Adams, G.C. Rausser and L. Simon. (In Journal of Economic Behavior & Organization, v.30, 1996, p.97-111)

Optimal Combination of Pollution Prevention and Abatement Policies: The Case of Agricultural Drainage, by F. Shah, **D. Zilberman** and E. Lichtenberg. (In Environmental and Resource Economics, v.5:1, Jan. 1995, p.29-49)

Perspectives: Summary and Recommendations, by A.D. Sokolow, M.E. Handel and H.O. Carter. (In Farmers and Neighbors: Land Use, Pesticide, and Other Issues; Proceedings of a Workshop, ed. by R.H. Coppock and M. Kreith. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1996, p.51-56)

A Private Property Rights Regime for the Commons: The Case for Groundwater, by R.W. Provencher and **O.R. Burt**. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:4, Nov. 1994, p.875-888)

Real and Ideal Water Rights, by **P. Berck** and J. Lipow. Milan, Ita., Fondazione Eni Enrico Mattei, 1994. 16p. (Nota di Lavoro, 17.94)

Real and Ideal Water Rights: The Prospects for Water-Rights Reform in Israel, Gaza, and the West Bank, by **P. Berck** and J. Lipow. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 24p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 698, Rev., Mar. 1994)

Real and Ideal Water Rights: The Prospects for Water-Rights Reform in Israel, Gaza, and the West Bank, by **P. Berck** and J. Lipow. (In Resource and Energy Economics, v.16, 1994, p.287-301)

Regional Modeling and Economic Incentives to Control Drainage Pollution, by A. Dinar, E.T. Loehman, M.P. Aillery, M.R. Moore, R.E. Howitt and S.A. Hatchett. (In THEORY, MODELING AND EXPERIENCE IN THE MANAGEMENT OF NONPOINT-SOURCE POLLUTION, ed. by C.S. Russell and J.F. Shogren. Boston, Kluwer, 1993, p.231-267)

Regulating Nonpoint Source Pollution under Heterogeneous Conditions, by G.E. Helfand and B.W. House. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:4, Nov. 1995, p.1024-1032)

The Role of Ground Water in Water Transfers, by R.E. Howitt. (In Conference on Ground Water. Proceedings of the 19th Biennial. Davis, Univ. of CA, CWWR, 1994, p.41-45 (Water Resources Center Report, 84))

Second-Best Tax Policies to Reduce Non-Point Source Pollution, by **D.M. Larson**, **G.E. Helfand** and B.W. House. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 27p.

Setting Urban Water Rates for Efficiency and Conservation: A Discussion of Issues, by D.L. Mitchell, M. Cubed, W.M. Hanemann and M. Du. [Sacramento] California Urban Water Conservation Council, 1994. 79p.

SHARING SCARCITY: GAINERS & LOSERS IN WATER MARKETING, ed. by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr. and A.F. Scheuring. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 239p.

A Spatial Model of Optimal Water Conveyance, by U. Chakravorty, E. Hochman and **D.** Zilberman. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.29:1, July 1995, p.25-41)

Spatial Modeling of a Sea Water Intruded Aquifer, by T. Hart and **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 28p.

Subsistence on Federal Public Lands in Alaska: Some Economic Impacts of Four Management Alternatives, by A. Nakazawa and G.E. Goldman. (In Rural Alaska Policy Review, v.1, 1994, p.144-149)

Third-Party Effects: The Research Challenge, by H.O. Carter and H.J. Vaux, Jr. (In SHARING SCARCITY, ed. by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr., and A.F. Scheuring. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.41-55)

Thoughts for Future Water Policy, by H.J. Vaux, Jr., H.O. Carter and A.F. Scheuring. (In SHARING SCARCITY, ed. by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr., and A.F. Scheuring. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.299-239)

Understanding Irrigation Technology Adoption in California: Does Water Price Matter? by G.P. Green, D.L. Sunding, **D. Zilberman**, **D.D. Parker**, C. Trotter and S. Collup. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 10p.

Understanding Water Marketing: An Introduction, by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr. and A.F. Scheuring. (In SHARING SCARCITY, ed. by H.O. Carter, H.J. Vaux, Jr., and A.F. Scheuring. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994, p.1-9)

Urban Forestry Adds \$3.8 Billion in Sales to California Economy, by S.R. Templeton and G.E. Goldman. (In California Agriculture, v.50:1, Jan.-Feb. 1996, p.6-10)

Urban Water Rate Design Based on Marginal Cost, by D.C. Hall and W.M. Hanemann. (In MARGINAL COST RATE DESIGN AND WHOLESALE WATER MARKETS, ed. by D.C. Hall. Greenwich, CT, JAI Press, Inc., 1996, p.95-122, (Advances in the Economics of Environmental Resources, v.1))

The Use of IMPLAN with a Water Allocation and Production Model, by C.L. Brown, G.E. Goldman, R.E. Howitt and J.B. Siebert. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 56p.

Water and an Israeli-Palestinian Peace Settlement, by **P. Berck** and J. Lipow. (In PRACTICAL PEACEMAKING IN THE MIDDLE EAST, ed. by S. Spiegel and D. Pervin. New York, Garland Publishing, 1995, p.139-158)

Water Available in California, by **D.D. Parker**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ, 1995. 7p.

Water for California Agriculture: Lessons from the Drought and New Water Market Reform, by **D. Zilberman**, D.L. Sunding, **R.E. Howitt**, A. Dinar and N. MacDougall. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm, and Resource Issues, 4th Qtr. 1994, p.25-28)

Water Markets, Individual Incentives and Environmental Goals, by R.E. Howitt. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm, and Resource Issues, 1st Qtr. 1994, p.10-13)

Wetlands Mitigation Banks: A Developer's Investment Problem, by L. Fernandez and L.S. Karp. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 44p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 748)

WORLD AGRICULTURE IN A POST-GATT ENVIRONMENT: NEW RULES, NEW STRATEGIES; Proceedings of a Symposium, ed. by R.S. Gray, T. Becker and A. Schmitz. Saskatoon, Sask., Can., University Extension Press, Univ. of Sask., 1995. 299p.

## Rural Development

Alternatives for Future Urban Growth in California's Central Valley: The Bottom Line for Agriculture and Taxpayers [Executive Summary] by T.K. Bradshaw, B. Muller, D. Strong, R. Platzek, A.D. Sokolow, R. Grunwald, G.E. Goldman and J. Landis. Washington, DC, American Farmland Trust, 1995. [13]p.

California Lottery and Rural Areas, by G.E. Goldman. (In WRDC. Western Wire, Fall 1994, p.20-21)

The Challenge of Ruling over Diversity: An Extension of Pinhas Zusman's Modeling of Social Power, by A. de Janvry, M. Fafchamps and E. Sadoulet. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 19p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 723)

The Economic Impacts of the California State Lottery on a Rural Area in California, by G.E. Goldman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 4p.

Focus on Latinos, by **R.I.** Rochin and J.A. Rivera. (In WRDC. Western Wire, Fall 1995, p.18-24)

Introduction..., by G.E. Goldman. (In COMMUNITY TOURISM ASSESSMENT HANDBOOK, ed. by J.L. Brass. Corvallis, OR, WRDC, 1994, X-1-X-5 & Figs.)

Strengthening Communities: A Strategic Plan for Community Resources and Economic Development [George E. Goldman among CRED strategic planning team] Washington, DC, U.S. Coop. Ext. Syst., 1994. 36p.

## Rural Development: Developing Countries

Agricultural and Rural Employment in Bulgaria, 1989 and 1994, by P. Kostov, **K.S. Moulton**, A. Buckwell and S. Davidova. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 23p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 782)

Agricultural Efficiency Gains in Centrally Planned Economies, by C.A. Carter and B. Zhang. (In Journal of Comparative Economics, v.18, 1994, p.314-328)

Agricultural Transformation: An Overview, by K.S. Moulton, A. Schmitz, A. Buckwell and R. Trendafilov. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.419-428)

Agriculture and the Environment, by **D. Zilberman**, N. Naidenov and F. Castillo. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by **A. Schmitz**, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.169-186)

Agriculture: Diversification and Productivity, by N.J. Cochrane, A. Schmitz and S. Bojnec. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.23-53)

Agroclimatic Shock, Income Inequality, and Poverty: Evidence from Burkina Faso, by T.A. Reardon and J.E. Taylor. (In World Development, v.24:5, May 1996, p.901-914)

Book Review, by A.C. Fisher: GREEN MARKETS: THE ECONOMICS OF SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. By Theodore Panayotou. Foreword by Oscar Arias. ICEG Sector Studies Series, No.7. San Francisco: ICS Press for the International Center for Economic Growth and the Harvard Institute for International Development, 1993. Pp.xvii, 169. (In Journal of Economic Literature, v.32:3, Sept. 1994, p.1281-1282)

Book Review, by J.E. Taylor: MEXICO: THE REMAKING OF AN ECONOMY, by N. Lustig. Washington, DC, Brookings Institution, 1992. pp.xviii, 186. (In Journal of Economic Literature, v.32:1, March 1994, p.134-135)

Book Review, by A. de Janvry: Peter Dorner, LATIN AMERICAN LAND REFORMS IN THEORY AND PRACTICE: A RETROSPECTIVE ANALYSIS (The University of Wisconsin Press, Madison, WI, 1992), pp.ix + 108. (In Journal of Development Economics, v.45:1, Oct. 1994, p.169-171)

Bottom-Up Privatization: The Czech Experience, by T.W. Hazlett. (In THE PRIVATIZATION PROCESS: A WORLDWIDE PERSPECTIVE, ed. by T.L. Anderson and P.J. Hill. Lanham, MD, Rowman & Littlefield Publrs., Inc., 1996, p.97-114)

The Changing Food Distribution System in Mexico, by R.L. Cook. (In UCD. Perishables Handling Newsletter, 79, Aug. 1994, p.3-4)

Climate Change, Agriculture, and Developing Economies, by P. Winters, R. Murgai, E. Sadoulet, A. de Janvry and G.B. Frisvold. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 27p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 785)

Computing Private Information Equilibria: Moral Hazard in an Indian Village, by E. Ligon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 14p.

Designing Gradual Transition to Market Economies, by I. Adelman, P. Berck and D. Vujovic. (In EUROPEAN ECONOMIC INTEGRATION, ed. by M. Dewatripont and V. Ginsburgh. Amsterdam, North-Holland, 1994, p.239-282)

Developing the Indigenous Private Sector: Reconciling the Needs for Saving and Sharing, by I. Adelman. (In AFRICA'S MANAGEMENT IN THE 1990s AND BEYOND..., by Mamadou Dia. Washington, DC, IBRD, [1995?] p.132-143)

DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY, EMPLOYMENT AND MIGRATION: INSIGHTS FROM MODELS, ed. by J.E. Taylor. Paris, Fr., OECD, 1996. 207p. (Development Centre Seminars)

Disruption and Continuity in Bulgaria's Agrarian Reform, by R.F. Lyons, G.C. Rausser and L.K. Simon. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.87-117)

Disruption and Continuity in Bulgaria's Agrarian Reform, by R.F. Lyons, G.C. Rausser and L.K. Simon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 704)

Economic and Social Development in Korea, 1945-1994, by I. Adelman and S.B. Nak. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 47p.

Estimating Income Mobility from Census Data, by I. Adelman, S. Morley, C. Schenzler and M. Warning. (In Journal of Policy Modeling, v.16:2, April 1994, p.187-213)

Farm-Nonfarm Synergies in Africa: Discussion, by A. de Janvry. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.76:5, Dec. 1994, p.1183-1185)

Growth, Inequality, and Poverty in Latin America: A Casual Analysis, 1970-94, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 29p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 784)

The Impact of Income Growth on Farm Household Nutrient Intake: A Case Study of a Prosperous Rural Area in Northern China, by X. Ye and J.E. Taylor. (In Economic Development and Cultural Change, v.43:4, July 1995, p.805-819)

Impact of the Uruguay Round Agreement and MERCOSUL on the Brazilian Economy, by E.C. Teixeira and G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 16p.

Income Inequality and Development: The 1970s and 1980s Compared, by **I. Adelman** and N. Fuwa. (In Economie Appliquee, v.47:1, 1994, p.7-29)

Institutions and Development in the Nineteenth Century: A Latent Variable Regression Model, by I. Adelman and J.-B. Lohmoller. (In Structural Change and Economic Dynamics, v.5:2, 1994, p.329-359)

INSTITUTIONS AND DEVELOPMENT STRATEGIES: THE SELECTED ESSAYS OF IRMA ADELMAN, by I. Adelman. Brookfield, VT, Edward Elgar Pub. Co., 1995. 2v. (Economists of the Twentieth Century)

Institutions and Economic Linkages at Village Level in West Java, Indonesia, by I. Adelman and K.L. Ralston. (In STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS..., ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet, and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press, Ltd., 1995, p.351-387)

International Migration and Economic Development: A Micro Economy-Wide Analysis, by **J.E. Taylor**. (In DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY, EMPLOYMENT AND MIGRATION: INSIGHTS FROM MODELS, ed. by **J.E. Taylor**. Paris, Fr., OECD, 1996, p.87-104 (Development Centre Seminars))

Knowledge, Toxicity, and External Shocks: The Determinants of Adoption and Abandonment of Non-Traditional Export Crops by Smallholders in Guatemala, by C. Carletto, A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 34p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 791, Rev., May 1996)

Learning by Doing: Lessons from Bulgaria's Transition, by K.S. Moulton and A. Schmitz. (In Choices; the Magazine of Food, Farm, and Resource Issues, v.11:4, 4th Qtr. 1996, p.21, 24-26)

The Long Term Impact of Economic Development in Developed Countries on Developing Countries Since 1820, by I. Adelman. (In Journal of Evolutionary Economics, v.5, 1995, p.189-208)

The Long Term Impact of Economic Development in Developed Countries on Developing Countries Since 1820, by I. Adelman. (In THE GLOBAL DIMENSION OF ECONOMIC EVOLUTION, ed. by Kurt Dopfer. Heidelberg, Ger., Physica-Verlag, 1995, p.9-28)

Market, State and Civil Organizations in Latin America beyond the Debt Crisis: The Context for Rural Development, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS..., ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet, and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press Ltd., 1995, p.426-457)

The Meaning of Kinship in Sharecropping Contracts, by **E. Sadoulet**, S. Fukui and **A. de Janvry**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 31p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 726)

Mexico Frees Agricultural Investment, by R.L. Cook and K. Schwedel. [Clemson, SC, SRDC, 1993?] 2p. (U.S.-Mexico Free Trade, Leaflet 10)

Mexico-to-U.S. Migration and Rural Mexico: A Village Economywide Perspective, by **J.E. Taylor**. (In IMMIGRATION AND ETHNIC COMMUNITIES: A FOCUS ON LATINOS, ed. by R.I. Rochin. East Lansing, MI State Univ., Julian Samora Res. Inst., 1996, p.59-66)

MICRO ECONOMY-WIDE MODELS FOR MIGRATION AND POLICY ANALYSIS: AN APPLICATION TO RURAL MEXICO, by **J.E. Taylor**. Paris, OECD, 1995. 87p.

Modelos de Hogares y Estrategias de Alivio a la Pobreza, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In Boletin de Opinion, 22, enero 1996, p.44-49)

NAFTA's Impact on Mexico: Rural Household-Level Effects, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and B. Davis. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:5, Dec. 1995, p.1283-1291)

Notes on Storage, Informal Insurance Arrangements, and Limited Commitment, by E. Ligon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 15p.

Pobreza Rural y Programas Diferenciados de Desarrollo Rural, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In Revista de Economia, v.17:35-36, Jul.-Dic. 1995, p.55-80)

Political Constraints on the Developmental State: Alternative Theoretical Explanations, by E. Sadoulet. (In STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS..., ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet, and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press, Ltd., 1995, p.54-85)

Political Constraints on the Developmental State: Alternative Theoretical Explanations, by **E. Sadoulet**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 23p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 722)

Poverty Alleviation, Income Distribution, and Growth During Adjustment, by E. Sadoulet and A. de Janvry. (In COPING WITH AUSTERITY..., ed. by N. Lustig. Washington, DC, The Brookings Inst., 1995, p.101-145)

Poverty, Equity and Social Welfare in Latin America: Determinants of Change Over Growth Spells, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. Geneva, Switz., ILO, Development & Technical Coop. Dept., 1995. 39p. (Issues in Development Discussion Paper, 6)

PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES: LESSONS FROM BULGARIA, ed. by A. Schmitz, K.S. Moulton, A. Buckwell and S. Davidova. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994. 439p. (Natural Resource Management and Policy)

Privatization, Market Liberalization and Learning in Transition Economies, by R.E. Goodhue, G.C. Rausser and L.K. Simon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 35p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 788)

Project Evaluation for Sustainable Rural Development: Plan Sierra in the Dominican Republic, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and B. Santos. (In Journal of Environmental Economics and Management, v.28:2, Mar. 1995, p.135-154)

Project Evaluation for Sustainable Rural Development: Plan Sierra in the Dominican Republic, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and B. Santos. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 32p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 724)

Putty-Clay Politics in Transition Economies, by R.F. Lyons, G.C. Rausser and L.K. Simon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 707)

REFORMAS DEL SECTOR AGRICOLA Y EL CAMPESINADO EN MEXICO, by A. de Janvry, M. Chiriboga, H. Colmenares, A. Hintermeister, G. Howe, R. Irigoyen, A. Monares, F. Rello, E. Sadoulet, J. Secco, T. van der Pluijm and S. Varese. San Jose, CR, IICA, 1995. 453p. (Serie FIDA/IICA, 4)

Reformas en las Areas Economica y Social: El Desafio de un Crecimiento Equitativo en la Agricultura de America Latina, by A. de Janvry. (In Politicas Agricolas, v.1:0 [sic!] 1994, p.7-35)

Regional Economic Cooperation: The Role of Agricultural Production and Trade in Northeast Asia, by C.A. Carter, H. Lee and D.A. Sumner. La Jolla, Univ. of CA, Institute on Global Conflict & Cooperation, 1995. 29p. (Policy Paper, 17)

Risk-Sharing and Information: Theory and Measurement in Village Economies, by E. Ligon. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 52p.

Risk-Sharing under Varying Information Regimes: Theory and Measurement in Village Economies, by **E. Ligon**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 40p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 727)

The Shadow Value of Migrant Remittances, Income and Inequality in a Household-Farm Economy, by J.E. Taylor and T.J. Wyatt. (In Journal of Development Studies, v.32:6, Aug. 1996, p.899-912)

STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS: NEW THEORIES, NEW PRACTICES AND THEIR IMPLICATIONS FOR RURAL DEVELOPMENT, ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press, Ltd., 1995. 511p. (The Macmillan Series of ILO Studies)

State, Market and Civil Organizations: New Theories, New Practices and Their Implications for Rural Development, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and E. Thorbecke. (In STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS..., ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet, and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press, Ltd., 1995, p.1-19)

State-Market-Civil Institutions: The Case of Eastern Europe and the Soviet Republics, by G.C. Rausser and S.R. Johnson. (In STATE, MARKET AND CIVIL ORGANIZATIONS..., ed. by A. de Janvry, S. Radwan, E. Sadoulet, and E. Thorbecke. London, Eng., Macmillan Press, Ltd., 1995, p.458-486)

Structural Adjustment and Agriculture: African and Asian Experiences, by S. Subramanian, E. Sadoulet and A. de Janvry. Rome, FAO, 1994. 150p. (FAO Economic and Social Development Paper, 124)

Structural Adjustment under Transactions Costs, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In FOOD AND AGRICULTURAL POLICIES UNDER STRUCTURAL ADJUSTMENT, ed. by F. Heidhues and B. Knerr. Frankfurt am Main, Peter Lang, 1994, p.137-165)

Summary of Sustainable Development: A Co-Evolutionary View, by **R.B. Norgaard**. (In A SURVEY OF ECOLOGICAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R. Krishnan, J.M. Harris, and N.R. Goodwin. Washington, DC, Island Press, 1995, p.80-82)

Utilisation de Modeles de Menages pour la Formulation de Strategies de Reduction de la Pauvrete, by A. de Janvry and E. Sadoulet. (In Revue d'Economie du Developpement, v.3, 1995, p.3-23)

VILLAGE ECONOMIES: THE DESIGN, ESTIMATION, AND USE OF VILLAGEWIDE ECONOMIC MODELS, by **J.E. Taylor** and **I. Adelman**. New York, Cambridge University Press, 1996. 264p.

### Social Aspects

Comments on the Papers and the Topic, by A.F. McCalla. (In ACHIEVING DIVERSITY..., ed. by M.A. Marchant and H. Williamson, Jr. New York, Garland Publs., Inc., 1994, p.87-90)

DEVELOPMENT BETRAYED: THE END OF PROGRESS AND A COEVOLUTIONARY REVISIONING OF THE FUTURE, by **R.B. Norgaard**. New York, Routledge, 1994. 280p.

Environmental Distortions and Welfare Consequences in a Social Accounting Framework, by E.H. Golan, I. Adelman and S.J. Vogel. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 96p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 751)

Foreword, ed. by S. Lane. (In ACHIEVING DIVERSITY..., ed. by M.A. Marchant and H. Williamson, Jr. New York, Garland Publ., Inc., 1994, p.xvi-xix)

Higher Excise Taxes: Revenue Source or Social Experiment? by **D.M. Heien**. (In HOW TO FACILITATE INTERNATIONAL TRADE IN PRODUCTS OF THE VINE; 73rd General Assembly [of the International Office of Vine and Wine] San Francisco, Aug. 29 - Sept. 3, 1993. Viti-Vinicultural Economics, 3, p.1-14)

The Religious Factor in Economic Development, by C.T. Morris and I. Adelman. (In DEVELOPING AREAS..., ed. by V.K. Pillai and L.W. Shannon. Oxford, Eng., Berg Publrs. Ltd., 1995, p.104-114)

### Technology

The Adoption and Use of Information Services: The Case of CIMIS, by **D.D. Parker** and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 28p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 736)

Assessing Impacts of Agricultural Science and Technology, by G.W. Norton, **J.M. Alston** and P.G. Pardey. Blacksburg, VA Polytech Inst. & St. Univ., Dept. of Agr. Econ. & Appl. Econ., 1995. 9p. (SP 95-04)

Assessing the Impact of Agricultural Technology Improvements in Developing Countries in the Presence of Policy Distortions, by G. Anania and A.F. McCalla. (In European Review of Agricultural Economics, v.22:1, 1995, p.5-24)

Automation or Openness? Technology and Trade Impacts on Costs and Labor Composition in the Food System, by C.J. Morrison and D. Siegel. (In STRATEGY AND POLICY IN THE FOOD SYSTEM: EMERGING ISSUES, ed. by J.A. Caswell and R.W. Cotterill. Storrs, Univ. of CT, Food Mrktg. Policy Ctr., 1996, p.67-84)

BIOTECHNOLOGY AND THE FUTURE OF AGRICULTURE AND NATURAL RESOURCES, ed. by **D.D. Parker** and **D. Zilberman**. Amsterdam, Neth., North-Holland, 1995. 112p. (Technological Forecasting & Social Change, Special Issue, v.50:1, Sept. 1995)

Biotechnology and the Future of Agriculture and Natural Resources: An Overview, by **D.D. Parker** and **D. Zilberman**. (In Technological Forecasting and Social Change, Special Issue, v.50:1, Sept. 1995, p.1-7)

Changes in Irrigation Technology and the Impact of Reducing Agricultural Water Supplies, by A. Dinar, D.L. Sunding and **D. Zilberman**. (In MARGINAL COST RATE DESIGN AND WHOLESALE WATER MARKETS, ed. by D.C. Hall. Greenwich, CT, JAI Press, Inc., 1996, p.167-183, (Advances in the Economics of Environmental Resources, v.1))

Changing Private and Public Roles in Technological Development: Lessons from the Chilean Fruit Sector, by L.S. Jarvis. (In AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGY, ed. by J.R. Anderson. Wallingford, Oxon, Eng., CABI, 1994, p.243-266)

Cruising along the WPS Information Highway, by **H.R. Rosenberg**. (In Univ. of CA. APMP. Labor Management Decisions, v.4:2, Summer 1994, p.5-8)

The Determination of Technology and Commodity Policy in the US Dairy Industry, by H. de Gorter, D.J. Nielson and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.253-274)

The Diffusion of Resource-Quality-Augmenting Technologies: Output Supply and Input Demand Effects, by M.F. Caswell, **D. Zilberman** and G.L. Casterline. (In Natural Resource Modeling, v.7:4, Fall 1993, p.305-329)

The Economic Value of Patent, Licenses, and Plant Variety Protection, by G.C. Rausser and A.A. Small. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 16p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 797)

Evaluating the Returns from Technical Progress: Comparing Dual Methods with Producer Surplus, by W.J. Martin and J.M. Alston. Rev. [Washington, DC] IBRD, 1994. 46p.

Explaining Irrigation Technology Choices: A Microparameter Approach, by G.P. Green, D.L. Sunding, **D. Zilberman** and **D.D. Parker**. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.1064-1072)

Federal Preemption of Local Regulation of Cable Television, by **T.W. Hazlett**. (In GOVERNMENT STRUCTURES IN THE U.S.A. AND THE SOVEREIGN STATES OF THE FORMER U.S.S.R., ed. by J.E. Hickey, Jr. and A. Ugrinsky. Westport, CT, Greenwood Press, 1996, p.247-255)

High Tech Meets High Touch: Electronic Creation of Individual Production Records in the Field, by **H.R. Rosenberg** and K.A. Francisco. (In Coastal Grower, Winter 1994, p.14-16, 18-19)

High Tech Meets High Touch: Electronic Creation of Individual Production Records in the Field, by **H.R. Rosenberg** and K.A. Francisco. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 5p.

High-Tech Capital Formation and Economic Performance in U.S. Manufacturing Industries: An Exploratory Analysis, by E.R. Berndt and C.J. Morrison. (In Journal of Econometrics, v.65:1, Jan. 1995, p.9-43)

How Does Water Price Affect Irrigation Technology Adoption? by G.P. Green, D. Sunding, D. Zilberman and D.D. Parker. (In California Agriculture, v.50:2, Mar.-Apr. 1996, p.36-40)

Interindustry and Interregional Linkages Related to Defense Sectors: Summary of Input-Output Model Results, by C.A. Kroll, G.E. Goldman, T. Hart and V.S. Pradhan. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 3p., Tables, Append.

Learning by Using and Technology Adoption, by B. McWilliams and **D. Zilberman**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 16p. & Tables.

The Optimal Suppression of a Low-Cost Technology by a Durable-Good Monopoly, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. (In RAND Journal of Economics, v.27:2, Summer 1996, p.346-364)

The Optimal Suppression of a Low-Cost Technology by a Durable Goods Monopoly, by L.S. **Karp** and **J.M. Perloff**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 49p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 733)

Optimal Timing of Technology Adoption, by Y.H. Farzin, K.J.M. Huisman and P.M. Kort. [Tilberg, Neth.] Tilberg University, Center for Economic Research, 1996. 22p.

Plant Breeders' Rights in the U.S.: Update of a 1983 Study, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 13p.

THE POTENTIAL EFFECT OF TWO NEW BIOTECHNOLOGIES ON THE WORLD DAIRY INDUSTRY, by L.S. Jarvis. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1996. 153p.

Predation in Local Cable TV Markets, by T.W. Hazlett. (In The Antitrust Bulletin, Fall 1995, p.609-644)

Problems in the Transfer and Development of Complex Technological Packages: The Uruguayan Pastoral Sector, by L.S. Jarvis and C. Sere. (In AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGY, ed. by J.R. Anderson. Wallingford, Oxon, Eng., CABI, 1994, p.287-303)

The Projected Effects of rbST and MOET on World Dairy Markets, by L.S. Jarvis and A. Saha. (In THE POTENTIAL EFFECT OF TWO NEW BIOTECHNOLOGIES ON THE WORLD DAIRY INDUSTRY, by L.S. Jarvis. Boulder, CO, Westview Press, 1996, p.79-115)

rbST and Industrial Dairying in the Sunbelt, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 12p.

The Regulation of Agricultural Biotechnology in the USA, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In Biotechnology and Development Monitor, 24, Sept. 1995, p.2-5)

Reversal of Fortune: Immiserizing Technical Change in Agriculture, by **J.M.** Alston and W.J. Martin. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:2, May 1995, p.251-259)

The Role of Information in Technology Adoption: The Case of rbST in California Dairy Industry, by C. Klotz, A. Saha and L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In Review of Agricultural Economics, v.17:3, Sept. 1995, p.287-298)

Seminar on Agricultural Issues: Investing in Technology, coor., by J.B. Siebert. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 1v.

Strategic Buyers and Exclusionary Contracts, by R.D. Innes and R.J. Sexton. (In American Economic Review, v.84:3, June 1994, p.566-584)

Technical Progress and Structural Change in OECD Agriculture, by J.M. Alston, J.A. Chalfant and P.G. Pardey. (In AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH IN AN ERA OF ADJUSTMENT: POLICIES, INSTITUTIONS, AND PROGRESS, ed. by S.R. Tabor. Washington, DC, The World Bank, Econ. Dev. Inst., 1995, p.151-163 (EDI Sem. Series))

Technology Adoption in the Presence of an Exhaustible Resource: The Case of Groundwater Extraction, by F.A. Shah, **D. Zilberman** and U. Chakravorty. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:2, May 1995, p.291-299)

Telecommunications Act of 1996: Comment on Thomas G. Krattenmaker, by **T.W. Hazlett**. (In Connecticut Law Review, v.29:1, Fall 1996, p.217-242)

Time of Technology Adoption and Learning by Using, by B. McWilliams and **D. Zilberman**. (In Economics of Innovation and New Technology, v.4, 1996, p.139-154)

The Trailhead of "Faint" Behavioral Trails: Television News Viewing and the Exxon Valdez, by S. Farrow and **D.M. Larson**. (In AERE Newsletter, May 1995, p.12-16)

Transaction Costs, Public Choice, and Induced Technological Innovations, by A. de Janvry, M. Fafchamps and E. Sadoulet. (In INDUCED INNOVATION THEORY AND INTERNATIONAL AGRICULTURAL DEVELOPMENT, ed. by B.M. Koppel. Baltimore, MD, The Johns Hopkins Univ. Press, 1995, p.151-165)

The Use of Information Services: The Case of CIMIS, by **D.D. Parker** and **D. Zilberman**. (In Agribusiness; an International Journal, v.12:3, May/June 1996, p.209-218)

### Miscellaneous

Antitrust Settlements and Trial Outcomes, by **J.M. Perloff**, D.L. Rubinfeld and P.A. Ruud. (In Review of Economics and Statistics, v.78:3, Aug. 1996, p.401-409)

Are Higher Alcohol Taxes Justified? by **D.M. Heien**. (In Cato Journal, v.15:2/3, Fall/Winter 1995/96, p.243-257)

Complexity, Diversity and Stability Debate: Evidence from California County Data, by A. Dabalen and G.E. Goldman. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 24p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 715)

Estimating the Size Distribution of Firms Using Government Summary Statistics, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and J.M. Perloff. (In Journal of Industrial Economics, v.44:1, March 1996, p.69-80)

Estimating the Size Distribution of Firms Using Government Summary Statistics, by A. Golan, G.G. Judge and J.M. Perloff. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 23p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 696, Rev., April, 1995)

The Evolution of New Zealand's Electricity Supply Structure, by J.G. Culy, E.G. Read and **B.D. Wright**. (In INTERNATIONAL COMPARISONS OF ELECTRICITY REGULATION, ed. by R.J. Gilbert and E.P. Kahn. New York, Cambridge Univ. Press, 1996, p.312-365)

The Failure of Strategic Industrial Policies Due to Manipulation by Firms, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. (In International Review of Economics and Finance, v.4:1, 1995, p.1-16)

Increased Industrial Uses of Agricultural Commodities: Policy, Trade and Ethanol, by H. Lee, J.W. Glauber and **D.A. Sumner**. (In Contemporary Economic Policy, v.12:3, July 1994, p.22-32)

Needed Information and Facilitation, by L.T. Wallace. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Process & Analysis, Jan. 1994, p.8)

Personal Computer Brand Loyalty, by T.W. Jackson and J.M. Perloff. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 40p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 790)

Public Infrastructure, Private Input Demand, and Economic Performance in New England Manufacturing, by C.J. Morrison and A.E. Schwartz. (In Journal of Business & Economic Statistics, v.14:1, Jan. 1996, p.91-101)

Responses to Climate Change in Californian [sic] Agriculture, by **D. Zilberman**, **A.C. Fisher** and A. Dinar. (In GLOBAL CLIMATE CHANGE, ed. by J. Trilling & S. Strom. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, CWES, 1993, p.85-87)

Second-Best Tax Policies to Reduce Nonpoint Source Pollution, by **D.M. Larson**, **G.E. Helfand** and B.W. House. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.1108-1117)

Sovereign Debt As Intertemporal Barter, by K.M. Kletzer, Jr. and **B.D. Wright**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 42p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 761)

Summary of Comments: "Agriculture's New Age", by L.T. Wallace. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 3p.

Why Industrial Policies Fail: Limited Commitment, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. (In International Economic Review, v.36:4, Nov. 1995, p.887-905)

# **PART II**

# COMMODITY CLASSIFICATION

## Field Crops

California Field Crops: Location and Trends in Acreage, Yields, and Production, 1945-1991, by **W.E. Johnston**. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 71p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-1)

The Canada-U.S. Wheat Trade Dispute, by J.M. Alston, R.S. Gray and D.A. Sumner. (In WORLD AGRICULTURE IN A POST-GATT ENVIRONMENT..., ed. by R.S. Gray, T. Becker, and A. Schmitz. Saskatoon, Sask., Can., Univ. Ext. Press, Univ. of Sask., 1995, p.169-192)

A Continental Barley Market: Where Are the Gains? by R.S. Gray, A. Ulrich and A. Schmitz. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.41:3, Nov. 1993, p.257-270)

The Cotton Industry in Decay, by A. Schmitz, K.S. Moulton, R. Trendafilov and J. Slavova. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.283-312)

A Critique of the Analysis in the 1994 Report of the U.S. General Accounting Office, "Rice Program: Government Support Needs to Be Reassessed", by **D.A. Sumner** and J.D. McDonald. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 39p.

Dynamic Models of Oligopoly in Rice and Coffee Export Markets, by L.S. Karp and J.M. Perloff. (In AGRICULTURAL MARKETS: MECHANISMS, FAILURES AND REGULATIONS, ed. by D. Martimort. Amsterdam, Elsevier, 1996, p.171-204)

Economic Impacts of the California One-Variety Cotton Law, by J.H. Constantine, **J.M. Alston** and V.H. Smith. (In Journal of Political Economy, v.102:5, Oct. 1994, p.951-974)

Economic Prospects for the California Rice Industry, by **D.A. Sumner** and H. Lee. [Sacramento] Calif. Rice Promotion Bd, 1996. 13p.

The Economics of a Single North American Barley Market, by C.A. Carter. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.41:3, Nov. 1993, p.243-255)

The Economics of Single Desk Selling of Western Canadian Grain, by C.A. Carter and R.M.A. Loyns. [S.l., s.n] 1996. 114p.

Efficient Share Tenancy Contracts under Risk: The Case of Two Rice-Growing Villages in Thailand, by E. Sadoulet, S. Fukui and A. de Janvry. (In Journal of Development Economics, v.45:2, Dec. 1994, p.225-243)

Efficient Share Tenancy Contracts under Risk: The Case of Two Rice-Growing Villages in Thailand, by E. Sadoulet, S. Fukui and A. de Janvry. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Economics, 1994. 29p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 507, Rev., July 1994)

Export Subsidies and the Gains from Trade Liberalization: The Case of Canada-U.S. Durum Wheat Trade, by **J.M. Alston**, **C.A. Carter**, R.S. Gray and **D.A. Sumner**. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 32p. & Figs.

Government Rail Car Regulation and the Price of Canola, by C.A. Carter. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:3, Aug. 1996, p.677-686)

The Grain Sector: Wheat Is King, by R. Meekhof, A. Schmitz and I. Penov. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.235-262)

IllyCafe Case: Brazil-Italy Vertical Coordination for a Premium Italian Expresso, by **J.B.** Siebert. (In IAMA. Global Partnering in Agribusiness; World Congress IV, Abstracts of Symposium Proceedings, May 20-23, 1994, Caracas, Venezuela, ed. by W.D. Gorman. College Station, TX A&M Univ., Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994, p.35)

Modeling Phased Reduction of Distortionary Policies in the US Wheat Market under Alternative Macroeconomic Environments, by B.S. Labson and G.C. Rausser. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.275-314)

Modeling Policy Reform in the US Wheat and Feed Grain Sectors, by R.E. Just, G.C. Rausser and D. Zilberman. (In GATT NEGOTIATIONS AND THE POLITICAL ECONOMY OF POLICY REFORM, by G.C. Rausser, assoc., P.G. Ardeni...[et al.] Berlin, Ger., Springer-Verlag, 1995, p.175-252)

NAFTA and Mexico's Corn Producers, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and G. Gordillo de Anda. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 30p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 725)

NAFTA and Mexico's Maize Producers, by A. de Janvry, E. Sadoulet and G. Gordillo de Anda. (In World Development, v.23:8, August 1995, p.1349-1362)

No-Till Wheat and Barley Production in California, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. 29p.

Owning Versus Hiring Hay Harvest Equipment, by S.C. Blank, K.M. Klonsky, K. Norris and S.B. Orloff. (In 23rd California Alfalfa Symposium, Dec. 8 and 9, 1993, Radisson Hotel, Visalia, CA. Oakland, CA, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993, p.55-65)

Pooling Experiments over Time to Quantify the Dynamics of Dryland Winter Wheat Yield Response, by **O.R. Burt**. (In Agronomy Journal, v.87:2, 1995, p.156-164)

Potential Tax Revenue from a Regulated Marijuana Market: A Meaningful Revenue Source, by M.R. Caputo and B.J. Ostrom. (In American Journal of Economics and Sociology, v.53:4, Oct. 1994, p.475-490)

Production Practices and Economic Performance for Organic Cotton in the Northern San Joaquin Valley, 1995, by **K.M. Klonsky**, L. Tourte and S. Swezey. (In Univ. of CA. Coop. Ext. Serv. Sustainable Agriculture, v.8:3, Summer 1996, p.15-17)

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Cotton, Northern San Joaquin Valley, by **K.M. Klonsky**, L. Tourte, S. Swezey, D. Chaney, P. Livingston, R. Vargas and B. Weir. Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. 23p.

Prospects for Additional Reform in the International Rice Market, by F.M. Han and G.J. Holloway. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1995. 20p.

Reflexiones sobre la Biodiversidad Genetica de las Semillas; Problemas de Analisis y el Caso del Maiz en Mexico, by A. Yunez-Naude, **J.E. Taylor** and F. Barceinas. (In MEDIO AMBIENTE; PROBLEMAS Y SOLUCIONES, comp. by A. Yunez-Naude. Mexico, El Colegio de Mexico, 1994, p.63-98)

Rent Seeking and International Commodity Agreements: The Case of Coffee, by M.E. Bohman, L.S. Jarvis and R.R. Barichello. (In Economic Development and Cultural Change, v.44:2, Jan. 1996, p.379-404)

Restricting the Market for Quota: An Analysis of Tobacco Production Rights with Corroboration from Congressional Testimony, by R.R. Rucker, W.N. Thurman and **D.A. Sumner**. (In Journal of Political Economy, v.103:1, Feb. 1995, p.142-175)

Rice Trade Liberalization and Implications for U.S. Policy, by J. Song and C.A. Carter. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.891-905)

Sample Costs to Produce Corn, Field Varieties on Share Rent Basis - Yolo County; Barley, under Dryland and Conventional Tillage Conditions in the Central Coast; Barley, under Dryland and No-Till Conditions in the Central Coast; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Produce Cucurbit Seed, in the Sacramento Valley; Cotton, 40-Inch Row in the San Joaquin Valley; Wheat, Irrigated in Yolo County; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Produce Safflower, Irrigated in Yolo County, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1996. 14p.

Situation and Outlook for Alfalfa in the Western U.S. in 1994, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In NEVADA REGIONAL ALFALFA SYMPOSIUM, Feb. 9-10, 1994. Reno, NV Coop. Ext., 1994, p.71-77)

Theory and Practice of Commodity Producers' Association with Special Reference to Coffee, by L.S. Jarvis, M.E. Bohman, D.A. Sumner and V.Y. Suslow. Santafe de Bogata, Col., CMEC, 1994. 86p.

The Wheat War of 1994, by **J.M. Alston**, R.S. Gray and **D.A. Sumner**. (In Canadian Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.42:3, Nov. 1994, p.231-251)

## Fruits, Nuts, Vegetables, and Wine

Advertising and the Demand for Vegetables in Norway, by **J.A.** Chalfant, K. Rickertsen and M. Steen. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 13p.

Almond Demand in the Main E.C. Countries, by J.R. Murua and **J.M. Alston**. (In Acta Horticulturae, v.340, 1993, p.269-275)

Almond Marketing, by **K.S. Moulton**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 9p. & Tables.

An Assessment of Potential Economic Impacts of Mexican Avocado Imports on the California Industry, by **H.F. Carman** and **R.L. Cook**. (In INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON HORTICULTURAL ECONOMICS, ed. by R.G. Brumfield. New Brunswick, NJ, Rutgers, the State Univ. of NJ, 1996, p.227-234)

California and Arizona Oranges: Acreage and Production Trends, Costs, and Returns, by E. Takele. Rev. Riverside, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993. 32p. (Leaflet 2355, Rev. 3/93)

California Vegetable Crops: Production and Markets, by R.L. Cook, C.F. Nuckton and W.E. Johnston. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 47p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-3)

California's Olive Industry: Trends and Prospects, by **D.A. Jolly**. (In UC. DANR. Olive Production Manual, ed. by L. Ferguson, G.S. Sibbett, and G.C. Martin. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.11-13, (Publ. 3353))

Can Retailers Depress Lettuce Prices at Farm Level? by **R.J. Sexton** and M. Zhang. (In California Agriculture, v.49:3, May-June 1995, p.14-18)

A Comparison of Apple Production in Conventional and Organic Systems (1990 and 1991), by P. Vossen, S. Blodgett, **D.A. Jolly**, R. Meyer and K. Burroughs. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.138-146)

Comparison of Organic and Conventional Production Systems for Granny Smith Apples, by J. Caprile, K.M. Klonsky, W. Micke, N. Mills and B. Van Steenwyk. (In Organic '92; Proceedings.... Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.107-120)

Competition and Trade in Canned Peaches: The Situation Relative to Chile, by **K.S. Moulton**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 34p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 737)

Costs of Production [kiwifruit], by K.M. Klonsky. (In KIWIFRUIT: GROWING AND HANDLING, ed. by J.K. Hasey, R.S. Johnson, J.A. Grant, and W.O. Reil. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.6-8)

Cultural Management of Vine Row Weeds in North Coast Vineyards, by Principal Investigators: L. Varela, C. Elmore, **K.M. Klonsky**, and W.A. Williams. Davis, Univ. of CA, Statewide Integrated Pest Management Program, 1995. 20p.

Cultural Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Vegetable Production on the Central Coast of California, by **K.M. Klonsky**, L. Tourte, D. Chaney, P. Livingston and R. Smith. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994. 84p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 94-2)

Dimensions of the Global Processing Tomato Industry, by **K.S.** Moulton, L. Garoyan and N. Hetland. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 15p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 692, Rev., Jan. 1994)

Economic Analysis of Integrated Crop Management Practices of 'Navel' Oranges, by **E. Takele**, J.A. Menge, J.E. Pehrson, Jr., J.L. Meyer, C.W. Coggins, Jr., M.L. Arpaia, J.D. Hare, D.R. Atkin and C. Adams. (In Journal of the American Society for Horticultural Science, v.118:6, Nov. 1993, p.910-915)

Economic Analysis of Irrigation and Fertilization Management of Avocados, by E. Takele, J.L. Meyer, M.L. Arpaia, D.E. Stottlemyer and G.W. Witney. (In HortScience, v.31:1, Feb. 1996, p.156-159)

Economic Considerations, by K.M. Klonsky and S.C. Blank. (In UC. DANR. Almond Production Manual, ed. by W.C. Micke. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.9-19, (Publ. 3364))

Economic Considerations in Pistachio Production, by K.M. Klonsky and S.C. Blank. (In Proceedings of the Pistachio Production Short Course, Parlier, CA, Nov. 1995, p.1-6)

Economic Impact of an Embargo by Japan, Korea, Taiwan, and Hong Kong of Selected California Exports Due to a Mediterranean Fruit Fly Infestation; Summary, by **J.B. Siebert**. Draft. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 4p.

Economic Trends in the California Grapefruit Industry, by E. Takele. Rev. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., [1994] 25p. (Leaflet 2354, Rev. 5/94)

Economic Trends in the California-Arizona Lemon Industry, by E. Takele. Rev. Riverside, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993. 27p. (Leaflet 2357, Rev. 5/93)

The Effects of Advertising on the Demand for Vegetables, by K. Rickertsen, J.A. Chalfant and M. Steen. (In European Review of Agricultural Economics, v.22:4, 1995, p.481-494)

Evaluating California Table Grape Commission's Promotion Program: Overview and Summary, by J.M. Alston, J.A. Chalfant and J.E. Christian. (In ECONOMIC EVALUATION OF COMMODITY PROMOTION PROGRAMS IN THE CURRENT LEGAL AND POLITICAL ENVIRONMENT, ed. by J.L. Ferrero and C.R. Clary. Ithaca, NY, Cornell Univ., NICPRE, 1996, p.33-62)

Evaluating Privatization in Hungary's Wine Industry: A Framework for Analysis, by **K.S.**Moulton and P. Botos. (In Agribusiness; An International Journal, v.10:3, May/June 1994, p.193-205)

Evaluating Risk-Reducing Inputs: The Case of Wind Machines for Citrus, by R. Venner and S.C. Blank. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 17p. & Tables.

Evaluating the Cost-Effectiveness of Risk-Reducing Inputs: Wind Machines for Citrus, by S.C. Blank and R. Venner. (In HortTechnology, v.5:2, Apr./June 1995, p.165-170)

The Impacts on Wine Demand of Balanced Messages about Wine and Health, by **K.S. Moulton**. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 9p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 753)

In Contra Costa County Study...Insect Damage Limits Yield, Profits of Organic Apples, by J. Caprile, **K.M. Klonsky**, N. Mills, S. McDougall, W. Micke and B. Van Steenwyk. (In California Agriculture, v.48:6, Nov.-Dec. 1994, p.21-28)

The Institutional Aspects of Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Marketing Systems: The Case of the United States, by R.L. Cook. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1996. 30p., Figs., Tbls.

Kiwifruit Industry: An Overview. 3. Costs of Production, by **K.M. Klonsky**. (In KIWIFRUIT GROWING AND HANDLING. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.6-8, (Publn. 3344))

Latin America Emerging as a Kiwifruit Market, by **R.L. Cook**. (In UCD. Perishables Handling Newsletter, no.79, Aug. 1994, p.4-6)

Liquidation Committees, Land Commission and No Fruit, by K.S. Moulton, A. Schmitz and A. Simova. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by A. Schmitz, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.313-333)

Maintaining the Competitive Edge in California's Walnut Industry: Trends, Issues and Challenges [by the Study Group on the Walnut Industry, **J.B. Siebert**, Chair; **H.O. Carter**, member of the Study Group] ed. by R. Coppock. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 86p. (Competitive Edge Series, CPE-5)

Marketing, by K.S. Moulton. (In UC. DANR. Almond Production Manual, ed. by W.C. Micke. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1996, p.3-8, (Publ. 3364))

Marketing California Walnuts, by **J.B. Siebert**. Rev. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 19p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 676, Rev., April 1994)

Marketing Table Grapes and Raisins in the Global Market, by K.S. Moulton and J. Liu. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 13p.

Marketing Table Grapes and Raisins in the Global Market, by **K.S. Moulton** and J. Liu. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 93p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 752)

Measuring Returns to an Innovation in an Imperfectly Competitive Market: Application to Mechanical Harvesting of Processing Tomatoes in Taiwan, by S.-Y. Huang and R.J. Sexton. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:3, Aug. 1996, p.558-571)

Mercados y Comercializacion Internacional. Situacion Actual y Perspectivas Futuras del Mercado Mundial de los Esparragos, by **R.L. Cook**. (In Proceedings [of] Simposium Internacional Sobre la Industria del Esparrago en el Peru, Ica, Agosto de 1996, 40p.)

A Model of Price Determination for Fresh Produce with Application to California Iceberg Lettuce, by **R.J. Sexton** and M. Zhang. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:4, Nov. 1996, p.924-934)

New Products and the Wine Sector: A Challenge to Government Regulation, by K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1994. 7p.

The Olive Harvest, by G.C. Martin, **K.M. Klonsky** and L. Ferguson. (In UC. DANR. Olive Production Manual, ed. by L. Ferguson, G.S. Sibbett, and G.C. Martin. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1994, p.117-128, (Publ. 3353))

Optimal Reserve and Export Policies for the California Almond Industry: Theory, Econometrics and Simulations, by J.M. Alston, H.F. Carman, J.E. Christian, J.H. Dorfman, J.-R. Murua and R.J. Sexton. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, Ag. Exp. Station, 1995. 130p. (Giannini Foundation Monograph, 42)

Optimizing Tomato Distribution to Processors Lifts Profits Little, by C.A. Durham, R.J. Sexton and J. Song. (In California Agriculture, v.49:5, Sept.-Oct. 1995, p.21-26)

Pesticide Use on California Citrus: A Baseline to Measure Progress in Adoption of IPM, by J.G. Morse and **K.M. Klonsky**. (In California Grower, v.18:4, Apr. 1994, p.XVI, IXX[!]-XX)

Potential for Sri Lankan Tomato Paste in Selected Major World Markets: An SRD Export Potential Brief, by S. Daines, S. Smith, M. Thorpe, Jr., K. Kodituwakku and K.S. Moulton. Logan, UT, SRD Research & Dev. Groups, Inc., [1992?] 22p.

Processing Costs for Canned Peaches, by L. Lynch and K.S. Moulton. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 36p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 775)

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Fresh Market Organic Apples - North Coast (Mendocino and Sonoma Counties); - Central Coast (Monterey, San Benito and Santa Cruz Counties); 1993-1994, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1993-1994. [var. pag.]

Production Practices and Sample Costs for Organic Walnuts - Sacramento Valley - Standard Spacing/Sprinkler Irrigated, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. 24p.

Reducing Citrus Revenue Losses from Frost Damage: Wind Machines and Crop Insurance, by R. Venner and S.C. Blank. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 61p. (Giannini Foundation Information Series, 95-1)

Sample Costs to Establish a Vineyard and Produce Wine Grapes--Cabernet Sauvignon Variety & Drip Irrigated in the Lodi Appellation of Sacramento and San Joaquin Counties, [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. 20p.

Sample Costs to Establish an Almond Orchard and Produce Almonds, Sprinkler Irrigated in the Sacramento Valley; a Prune Orchard and Produce Prunes, French Variety & Low-Volume Irrigation in the Sacramento Valley; an Orange Orchard and Produce Oranges, Low-Volume Irrigation in the San Joaquin Valley; an Olive Orchard and Produce Olives, Manzanillo Variety-Flood Irrigated in Glenn and Tehama Counties; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1995. [var. pag.]

Sample Costs to Establish and Produce Manzanillo Olives, Micro Sprinkler Irrigated - Tulare County; a Pecan Orchard and Produce Pecans, Flood Irrigated - Tulare County; French Prunes, Flood Irrigated - Tulare County; an Apple Orchard and Produce Apples - Dryland Orchard in Sonoma County; Apples - Sprinkler Irrigated in Sonoma County; a Fig Orchard and Produce Figs - Black Mission Variety (San Joaquin Valley); - Calimyran Variety (SJV); - Conadria Variety (SJV); Pear Orchard, Green Bartlett & Sprinkler Irrigated - in Lake County; Alfalfa Hay, Flood Irrigated in Yolo County; [K.M. Klonsky, among authors] Davis, Univ. of CA, Coop. Ext., 1994. [var. pag.]

Spatial Competition, Uniform Pricing, and Transportation Efficiency in the California Processing Tomato Industry, by C.A. Durham, **R.J. Sexton** and J. Song. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:1, Feb. 1996, p.115-125)

Temperate Fruit and Vegetable Trade under the GATT, by J.M. Alston, C.A. Carter, K. Weiss and B. Zhang. Ames, IA St. Univ., CARD, 1994. 94p. (GATT Res. Pap., 94-GATT 7)

The Tomato Processing Industry Outlook, by G.C. Rausser and A. Fargeix. [Emeryville, CA, Law and Economic Consulting Group, 1995] 8p.

Transportation and Marketing Efficiency in the California Processing Tomato Industry, by C.A. Durham, **R.J. Sexton** and J. Song. Oakland, Univ. of CA, Div. of Agr. & Nat. Resources, 1995. 60p. (Giannini Foundation Research Report, 343)

Vegetables, Fruits and Nuts Account for 95% of Organic Sales in California, by K.M. Klonsky and L. Tourte. (In California Agriculture, v.50:6, Nov.-Dec. 1996, p.9-13)

Wine and the Politics of Survival, by **K.S. Moulton**, A. Simova and N. Young. (In PRIVATIZATION OF AGRICULTURE IN NEW MARKET ECONOMIES, ed. by **A. Schmitz**, et al. Boston, Kluwer Acad. Publrs., 1994, p.263-282)

## Livestock, Poultry, and Wool

Contingent Valuation of the Perceived Benefits of Farm Animal Welfare Legislation: An Exploratory Survey, by R. Bennett and **D.M. Larson**. (In Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.47:2, May 1996, p.224-235)

Demand Response and Returns to Incremental Advertising in the Australian Meat Industry, by **J.M. Alston**, **J.A. Chalfant** and N.E. Piggott. (In ECONOMIC ANALYSIS OF MEAT PROMOTION; Proceedings...NEC-63 Conference, Denver, CO, 1995, ed. by H.W. Kinnucan, J.E. Lenz, and C.R. Clary. Ithaca, NY, Cornell Univ., NICPRE, 1995, p.21-41)

Demand Response to Advertising in the Australian Meat Industry, by N.E. Piggott, J.A. Chalfant, J.M. Alston and G.R. Griffith. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.78:2, May 1996, p.268-279)

Economic Liberalization and New Zealand Livestock and Dairy Sectors: Are There Lessons for U.S. Dairy Producers? by W.E. Johnston and G.A.G. Frengley. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996. 16p. & Tables.

Empirical Models of Meat Demand: How Do They Fit Out of Sample? by **D.M. Heien**, T.-N. Chen, Y.-L. Chien and A. Garrido. (In Agribusiness; An International Journal, v.12:1, Jan./Feb. 1996, p.51-66)

Hedging Potential in California Cattle Markets, by S.C. Blank and D.D. Thilmany. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1994. 9p. (Financial Management Topic Papers, 11)

The Impact on the Australian Lamb Industry of Producing Larger Leaner Lamb, by J.D. Mullen and **J.M.** Alston. (In Review of Marketing and Agricultural Economics, v.62:1, April 1994, p.43-61)

Income Tax Handling of Livestock Sold Due to Drought, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.99-101)

Informational Content of Government Hogs and Pigs Reports: Reply, by C.A. Carter and C.A. Galopin. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:3, Aug. 1995, p.703-705)

Livestock Hedging Using Futures or Options, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.103-107)

Strategies & Options for Sustaining Animal Agriculture: A Watershed Perspective; Panel Response, by G.C. Rausser. (In Animal Agriculture: Impacts on Water Quality in California. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1995, p.61-62)

System Theoretic Time-Series Forecasts of Weekly Live Cattle Prices, by K.A. Foster, A.M. Havenner and A.M. Walburger. (In American Journal of Agricultural Economics, v.77:4, Nov. 1995, p.1012-1023)

Technology, Trade and Economic Performance in the Food Industries: The Case of U.S. and Australian Meat Processing, by C.J. Morrison. Sydney, NSW, Austl., Univ. of NSW, School of Econ., 1996. 25p. & Tables (Discussion Paper, 96/17)

Using Options to Control Livestock Feed Costs, by S.C. Blank. (In CALIFORNIA-ARIZONA RANCHERS' MANAGEMENT GUIDE, ed. by S.C. Blank, R. Gum, G. Ruyle, and R. Rice. Davis, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. Econ., 1996, p.109-111)

Young Children's Egg Consumption: Determinants and Policy Implications, by K.L. Ralston and S. Lane. Berkeley, Univ. of CA, Dept. of Agr. & Resource Econ., 1995. 30p. (CUDARE. Working Paper, 744)

### Milk and Dairy Products

California Dairy Outlook for 1995, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In 21st Century Dairying; A Dairy Newsletter for Fresno and Madera Counties, Feb. 1995, p.1-6)

Environmental Policy and the Dairy Industry: Situation, Consequences and Options, by **L.J.** (**Bees**) **Butler** and R.H. Bennett. (In PROACTIVE ROLES FOR AGRICULTURE; Proceedings...Calif. Plant and Soil Conference, 1994. [S.l., s.n.] 1994, p.48-54)

Maintaining the Competitive Edge in California's Dairy Industry. Part II. Challenges and Opportunities, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. Davis, Univ. of CA, AIC, 1994. 43p. (Competitive Edge Report, CPE-2B)

Section 102 Economic Impact Analysis [Report to the California Dairy Industry on Section 102 of the 1990 Farm Bill] Committee Members, C. Alexander, L.J. (Bees) Butler, J. Goold, and J.W. Siebert. Sacramento, CA, Alliance of Western Milk Producers, 1994. 15p.

Structural Dynamics in Milk Production: A Western Perspective, by L.J. (Bees) Butler. (In USDA. Agricultural Outlook Forum; Proceedings, Arlington, VA, Feb. 22 and 23, 1995, p.106-108)

### AUTHOR INDEX OF GIANNINI FOUNDATION MEMBERS

Adelman, I., 38, 60, 61, 63, 64 Alston, J.M., 15, 16, 17, 20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 28, 30, 31, 35, 37, 38, 39, 48, 64, 65, 66 Berck, P., 33, 35, 37, 40, 41, 50, 52, 53, 56, 58, 60 Blank, S.C., 24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 31, 34, 39, 40, 41, 43 Burt, O.R., 28, 56 Butler, L.J., 22, 23, 25, 27, 30, 48, 66 Caputo, M.R., 19, 20, 28, 32, 33, 34, 36, 52 Carman, H.F., 15, 17, 22, 28, 35, 39 Carter, C.A., 15, 16, 17, 19, 25, 26, 28, 29, 30, 35, 59, 62 Carter, H.O., 27, 39, 55, 56, 57 Chalfant, J.A., 17, 21, 24, 25, 33, 34, 35, 39, 66 Cook, R.L., 15, 16, 17, 18, 22, 26, 27, 34, 59, 61 de Janvry, A., 17, 18, 21, 25, 28, 35, 43, 44, 58, 59, 60, 61, 62, 63, 67 Farrell, K.R., 23 Farzin, Y.H., 50, 51, 52, 66 Fisher, A.C., 32, 50, 52, 53, 54, 56, 59, 68 Goldman, G.E., 22, 27, 33, 34, 40, 41, 49, 50, 51, 52, 54, 57, 58, 65, 67 Green, R.D., 34, 37, 49 Hanemann, W.M., 33, 34, 36, 37, 46, 49, 50, 51, 52, 53, 54, 55, 57 Havenner, A.M., 30, 35, 36 Hazlett, T.W., 41, 59, 65, 66, 67 Heien, D.M., 25, 40, 42, 45, 64, 67 Helfand, G.E., 33, 50, 51, 52, 53, 54, 55, 56, 57, 68 Holloway, G.J., 16, 22, 23, 29, 31, 32, 34, 35, 48, 49, 51, 60 Howitt, R.E., 25, 26, 35, 36, 50, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58 Jarvis, L.S., 29, 31, 65, 66 Johnston, W.E., 22, 24, 39, 40 Jolly, D.A., 22, 23, 31, 34, 46 Judge, G.G., 32, 33, 36, 37, 67 Karp, L.S., 16, 17, 18, 19, 21, 24, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 40, 44, 45, 49, 51, 53, 58, 66, 67, 68 Kling, C.L., 54 Klonsky, K.M., 22, 23, 24, 26, 28, 29, 30, 31, 38, 41, 46, 50, 51 Knapp, K.C., 50, 51, 55 Lane, S., 21, 31, 64 Larson, D.M., 23, 34, 41, 49, 50, 52, 57, 67, 68 Ligon, E., 31, 41, 59, 61, 63 Martin, P.L., 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 48 McCalla, A.F., 16, 17, 19, 21, 35, 38, 63, 64 Morrison, C.J., 30, 32, 33, 64, 65, 68 Moulton, K.S., 15, 16, 17, 19, 20, 22, 23, 24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 29, 31, 59, 61, 62 Norgaard, R.B., 51, 52, 53, 63, 64 Paris, O., 21, 22, 25, 33, 36, 37, 38 Parker, D.D., 38, 54, 55, 57, 58, 64, 65, 67 Perloff, J.M., 15, 24, 32, 33, 36, 42, 43, 44, 46, 49, 66, 67, 68 Rausser, G.C., 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 27, 28, 30, 31, 32, 33, 52, 54, 55, 56, 60, 62, 63, 65 Robinson, S., 18, 21, 35, 36, 37 Rochin, R.I., 43, 45, 58 Rosenberg, H.R., 42, 43, 44, 45, 46, 65

Sadoulet, E., 17, 18, 21, 25, 28, 35, 43, 44, 58, 59, 60, 61, 62, 63, 67

Schmitz, A., 16, 17, 18, 20, 23, 26, 31, 40, 55, 58, 59, 60, 61, 62

Sexton, R.J., 15, 16, 22, 27, 28, 30, 31, 34, 35, 37, 38, 48, 66

Shepard, L.E., 41

Siebert, J.B., 15, 17, 20, 23, 24, 26, 27, 34, 37, 41, 43, 46, 51, 54, 57, 66

Sumner, D.A., 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 23, 24, 25, 29, 31, 37, 39, 41, 44, 47, 62, 67

Takele, E., 22, 24, 25, 40

Taylor, J.E., 29, 40, 43, 44, 45, 46, 47, 48, 59, 60, 61, 63

Vaux, Jr, H.J., 55, 57

Wallace, L.T., 20, 36, 38, 55, 67, 68

Whitney, M.D., 55

Wilen, J.E., 33, 41, 52, 54, 55

Wright, B.D., 18, 19, 20, 21, 37, 39, 41, 67, 68

Zilberman, D, 15, 17, 19, 20, 21, 27, 32, 33, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 46, 51, 54, 55, 56, 57, 58, 59, 64, 65, 66, 67, 68